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  Object number:
ANMS1436[008]

 Title: Handwritten notes 
titled: Progress Book

  Object number:
ANMS1430[008]

 Title: Handwritten notes 
titled: Spy Book

  Object number:
ANMS1436[011]

 Title: Document titled: 
Progress Book
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titled: Progress Book
 Date: 1998

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled: Spy Book
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Progress Book
 Date: 1998

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 



Page  of 4 1301

   

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1139[001]

 Title: Printout on A4 paper 
of a draft of the book by 

  Object number:
ANMS1148[017]

 Title: Photocopied book 
'Fate of La Perouse's 

  Object number:
00046308

 Title: Book clasp
 Date: before 1629

 Medium: Brass
 Name: Book clasp
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of a draft of the book by 
Ron Coleman titled: HMS 
PANDORA.

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Draft
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

'Fate of La Perouse's 
Expedition' by Peter Dillon

 Date: 1829
 Primary Maker: Peter Dillon

 Medium: Paper, metal 
staples

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[015]

 Title: Photocopy the book 
'The Court Martial of the 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[044]

 Title: Photocopy of an 
article or chapter from a 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[045]

 Title: Photocopy of an 
article or chapter from a 
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'The Court Martial of the 
BOUNTY Mutineers' edited 
by Owen Rutter, 1931

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

article or chapter from a 
book on 18th century 
firearms

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

article or chapter from a 
book on British Military 
Firearms

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1142[005]

 Title: Photocopy of book on 
the Isle of Man

  Object number:
ANMS1142[011]

 Title: Photocopy of book 
titled: Voyage of HMS 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[009]

 Title: Photocopy of a book 
titled: The victoria History 
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the Isle of Man
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

titled: Voyage of HMS 
PANDORA

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: The victoria History 
of The Counties of England 
Cumberland

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1146[012]

 Title: Photocopy, title page 
of book 'The Western 

  Object number:
ANMS1146[016]

 Title: Photocopy of pages 
from the book: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1146[024]

 Title: Photocopy of the 
book 'The Mystery of 
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of book 'The Western 
Pacific' by Walter Coote, 
1883

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

from the book: The 
Mystery of La Perouse by 
Mona Gordon

 Date: 1961
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

book 'The Mystery of 
Laperouse' by Mona 
Gordon, 1961

 Date: 1961
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[054]

 Title: Article relating to 
Vanikoro, possibly an 

  Object number:
ANMS1138[014]

 Title: Photocopy of an 
article titled Johnson's 

  Object number:
ANMS1138[017]

 Title: Photocopy of an 
article or chapter from a 
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Vanikoro, possibly an 
extract from a book called 
Solomon Islands Yearbook

 Date: before 1939
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

article titled Johnson's 
Condemned Sermon from a 
book titled The Unknown 
Samuel Johnson

 Date: 1980-1999
 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

article or chapter from a 
book

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1138[020]

 Title: Photocopied pages 
on A4 size paper of an 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[062]

 Title: Photocopy of Book II 
chapter VII pg 226

  Object number:
ANMS1411[064]

 Title: Photocopy of chapter 
of book titled: The Chain of 
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on A4 size paper of an 
article or chapter titled: 
The Voyage of H.M.S 
PANDORA, 1790-1792 
some Remarks upon 
Geoffrey Rawson's book on 
the subject

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 

oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

 

chapter VII pg 226
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

of book titled: The Chain of 
Pots

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 23 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1411[086]

 Title: Document titled: 
Bentinck's Scheme Book

  Object number:
ANMS1412[047]

 Title: Photocopy of a book 
titled: Chain Cables and 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[048]

 Title: Photocopy of a book 
titled: From rope to chain 
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Bentinck's Scheme Book
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

titled: Chain Cables and 
Chains

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: From rope to chain 
on the development of 
anchors in the 
Mediterranean

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[049]

 Title: Photocopy of a book 
titled: Anchor and Chain 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[027]

 Title: Photocopy of a book 
titled: A Sermon

  Object number:
ANMS1416[007]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Edward 
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titled: Anchor and Chain 
Cables Act, 1899

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: A Sermon
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Edward 
Long 1774 Book III Chap VI

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[005]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Book of Trades: and the 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[069]

 Title: Photocopy of book 
titled: Modern Capitalism, 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[019]

 Title: Photocopy of book 
titled: The Western Pacific 
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Book of Trades: and the 
manner in which the 
workmen perform their 
various employments

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Modern Capitalism, 
Its Origins and Evolution

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: The Western Pacific 
and New Guinea

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1418[023]

 Title: Photocopy of book 
titled: A Chronological 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[024]

 Title: Photocopy of book 
titled: The Journal of Pacific 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[025]

 Title: Photocopy of book 
titled: The Journal of Pacific 
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titled: A Chronological 
History of Voyages and 
Discoveries in the South 
Seas

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: The Journal of Pacific 
History

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: The Journal of Pacific 
History

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1418[027]

 Title: Photocopy of book 
titled: The Malina Galleon

  Object number:
ANMS1422[029]

 Title: Voyages and Travel 
books and Missionary 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[017]

 Title: Document titled: 
Domesday Book 1300-1450
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titled: The Malina Galleon
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

books and Missionary 
Publications Catalogue

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Catalogue
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Domesday Book 1300-1450
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1433[008]

 Title: MARGIT's log book
 Date: 1911

  Object number:
ANMS1439[001]

 Title: Photocopy of a book 
titled: The War for America 

  Object number:
ANMS1439[003]

 Title: Photocopy of a book 
titled: The Founding of The 
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 Date: 1911
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Logbook
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

titled: The War for America 
1775-1783

 Date: c 1980
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: The Founding of The 
Second British Empire 
1763-1793

 Date: c 1980
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
00004505

 Title: A Narrative of the 
loss of the ROYAL GEORGE 

  Object number:
00016895

 Title: Narrative of the 
melancholy shipwreck of 

  Object number:
ANMS1148[019]

 Title: Vanikoro 1986
 Date: 1986
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loss of the ROYAL GEORGE 
at Spithead, August, 1782

 Date: c 1850
 Primary Maker: Admiral Sir 

C P H Durham
 Medium: Ink on paper, 

bound in wood boards, 
leather spine, gilt

 Name: Book
 History: HMS ROYAL 

GEORGE sank during 
maintenance off 
Portsmouth in August 1762 
with an estimate loss 
around 900 lives, many of 
whom were civilians and 
not crew. Built in 1755 the 
ROYAL GEORGE had served 
in the Seven Years War 
and the American 
Revolutionary War. At the 
time of its sinking, the ship 
was anchored at Spithead 
being refitted for a posting 
in Gibraltar. Part of the 
maintenance required the 
ship to be heeled over but 
accounts suggest that 
shifted weight of the 
cannons and the continual 
loading of supplies caused 
the ship to take on water 
through its ports and by 
the time it was realised 
and attempts were made 
to rectify the situation, it 
was too late and the ship 
sank quickly. Being so 
close to shore the disaster 
was witnessed by many on 
land and had a devastating 
effect on the Portsmouth 
region. Aboard the vessel 

and believed to have been 
trapped in his cabin was 
Rear-Admiral Kempenfelt 
who drowned along with 
many women and children 

 

melancholy shipwreck of 
CHARLES EATON

 Date: 1837
 Primary Maker: Thomas 

Wemyss
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Book
 History: CHARLES EATON, 

a barque of 313 tons, left 
Sydney for China via 
Torres Strait and Java in 
July 1834. It was carrying a 
cargo of calico and lead 
with 25 crew and six 
passengers. The ship ran 
into thick weather near the 
Charles Hardy Islands off 
Cape York and it was 
unable to avoid hitting a 
reef. CHARLES EATON was 
destroyed, one crew 
member drowned, and five 
other crew members 
managed to launch one of 
the boats and left the 
wreck. The remaining 
survivors spent the next 
week making a raft; 
however, once it was 
completed it was unable to 
hold everyone. It was 
tethered to what was left 
of the stern of the 
CHARLES EATON but the 
following morning the raft 
and occupants were not to 
be seen. It included a 
family, the D'oyly's, and 
the master of the ship. The 
remaining survivors, which 
included a cabin boy 
named John Ireland, spent 
another week making 
another raft. This raft 
moved slowly but after 
several days they arrived 
at a group of islands. The 
local inhabitants went out 

 

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Book
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
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who drowned along with 
many women and children 
who were aboard the 
vessel visiting family 
members. The sinking of 
the ROYAL GEORGE with 
such a huge loss of life in 
calm waters and within 
sight of shore had a 
traumatic effect on Britain, 
particularly the Royal 
Navy. Some metal and 
timbers that could be 
salvaged from the wreck 
were made into various 
forms of national 
memorials and small 
souvenirs, such the 
covering of this book. It is 
believed that the publisher 
produced two thousand of 
these small, portable 
volumes while others 
turned metal into 
household items such as 
snuffboxes. On a larger 
scale, some of the ship's 
cannons were melted down 
to form the base of Nelson’
s column at Trafalgar 
Square.

 

local inhabitants went out 
in canoes to the raft and 
the survivors chose to go 
with them back to the 
islands. Once they arrived 
on shore, exhausted and 
weak, they searched for 
food but were unable to 
find any. The locals were 
gathered near them and 
the survivors felt 
threatened. However, as 
they were utterly 
exhausted, they lay down 
to sleep on the beach, 
resigned to their fate, and 
very soon after this they 
were attacked with most of 
them being murdered by a 
blow to the head. Ireland 
almost had his throat cut 
but fought against his 
attacker and escaped into 
the sea. However, he had 
no strength and returned 
to the shore where he was 
shot with an arrow to the 
chest but survived. 
Another member of the 
crew, Sexton, also 
struggled and survived. 
They witnessed the 
decapitation of bodies and 
the heads of the victims 
placed around a fire. The 
next day Ireland and 
Sexton were taken to 
another island where they 
found the two young 
D'Oyly boys, George and 
William, and the ship's dog. 
William was approximately 
two or three years old. The 
boys told a similar story of 
the fate of the first raft. 
They stayed on the island 
with about 60 locals for 
two months, when the 

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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two months, when the 
group split with one taking 
Ireland and William D'Oyly. 
This group travelled from 
island to island until 
Ireland and D'Oyly were 
traded for a bunch of 
bananas each. The boys 
were then taken to Murray 
Island, in the Torres Strait, 
and given new names; 
Ireland called 'Wak' and 
D'Oyly 'Uass'. After about 
13 months on an island in 
the Timor Sea, the five 
crew members from the 
boat of the CHARLES 
EATON reached Batavia 
and told authorities of the 
wreck and that passengers 
and crew had survived it. 
Also, in October 1835, the 
ship AUGUSTUS CAESAR 
had discovered some 
wreckage from the 
CHARLES EATON and 
informed the Admiralty 
upon arrival in England. 
The Governor of NSW, Sir 
Richard Bourke, was 
informed and he ordered 
HMCS ISABELLA to be 
fitted out to investigate the 
Torres Strait under the 
command of C M Lewis. 
ISABELLA left Sydney on 3 
June 1836. ISABELLA 
reached the Torres Strait 
and proceeded to search 
for survivors on a number 
of islands. It arrived at 
Murray Island on 19 June 
and a group of local 
inhabitants came to the 
ship to initiate trade. Lewis 
noticed a European boy on 
the shore of the island and 
encouraged the inhabitants 
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encouraged the inhabitants 
to bring him to the ship. 
Ireland was taken to 
ISABELLA where he 
informed Lewis that 
William D'Oyly had also 
survived and was on the 
island. A series of 
negotiations took place 
between Lewis and the 
locals for them to hand 
over D'Oyly. They were 
reluctant and at one point 
Lewis made a 
demonstration of force but 
eventually D'Oyly was 
traded for axes and other 
implements. D'Oyly was 
upset at being separated 
from the women who had 
cared for him but was 
calmed with some clothing. 
Lewis remained at Murray 
Island until 26 June, trading 
with the inhabitants and 
trying to uncover any 
information about the fate 
of George D'Oyly and 
Sexton. Ireland had heard 
that they had also been 
murdered after the groups 
had split and the 
inhabitants repeated this 
information to Lewis. On 
18 July 1836 ISABELLA 
anchored at Darnley 
Island, also in the Torres 
Strait, where Lewis was 
told that the inhabitants 
had seen the heads of 
D'Oyly and Sexton on a 
nearby island. This island 
was reached on 25 July and 
the crew went ashore to 
search for any remains. 
The island was deserted 
but Lewis found a shed 
with many heads, including 
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with many heads, including 
17 European ones. There 
was evidence of the skulls 
being crushed by a blunt 
implement. The crew 
destroyed everything on 
the island and took the 
heads back to ISABELLA. 
The ISABELLA returned to 
Sydney on 12 October 
1836 having been away for 
19 weeks. On 17 
November 1836 the skulls 
were buried at the old 
Sydney Burial Ground but 
were moved to Bunnerong 
Cemetery near Botany 
when Central Station was 
built. William D'Oyly 
returned to England with 
Lewis in 1838 (surviving 
another near shipwreck on 
the voyage) and was 
raised by relatives. The 
fate of John Ireland is 
unknown.
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  Object number:
ANMS1138[001]

 Title: Printed manuscript of 
publication by Ron 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[002]

 Title: Print out draft of the 
introduction and table of 

  Object number:
00053717

 Title: Lighthouse keeper 
journal from Booby Island 
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publication by Ron 
Coleman on HMS PANDORA

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Manuscript
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

introduction and table of 
contents of an article 
relating to HMS PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Manuscript
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

journal from Booby Island 
and Goode Island

 Date: 1893 - 1929
 Primary Maker: William 

Benjamin Norgate
 Medium: Handwriting and 

printing inks on a range of 
papers, silver gelatin photo

 Name: Journal
 History: "Booby Island 

lighthouse was built in 
1890 to light the western 
entrance to Torres Strait. 
Following a common 
Queensland design, the 
lighthouse tower is wood 
framed, with galvanised 
iron plating. Standing at 18 
metres tall, the lighthouse 
was originally fitted with a 
Chance Brothers lantern 
and Second Order lens. 
Upgrades to the light have 
included the kerosene wick 
burner being switched to 
incandescent kerosene in 
1917; the installation of a 
mercury float pedestal in 
1928 and the conversion to 
diesel electric operation in 
1958. In 1991 solar electric 
operation was introduced 
and the original Second 
Order lens was replaced by 
sealed beam array. Booby 
Island itself has a 
significant history, from 
ancient Torres Strait 
Islander creation legends, 
to Captain Cook´s landing 
in 1770, and the landing of 
the mutinied Captain Bligh 
in 1789. Booby Island is 
sometimes also known as 
Post Office Island for the 
practice started in 1820 of 
passing ships leaving 
messages in a cave. This 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

messages in a cave. This 
practice continued until 
1874 when Thursday Island 
became the major port in 
the Torres Strait. In 1995, 
the sealed beam array was 
removed from the 
lighthouse and a Vega VRB-
25 beacon was installed. In 
the same year, Booby 
Island lighthouse, which 
had been the most 
northerly manned 
lighthouse in Australia, was 
de-manned. The original 
Booby Island lighthouse 
lens and mechanism can 
be seen at the Green Hill 
Fort Museum on Thursday 
Island." [www.asma. gov.
au} This journal by William 
Norgate is extraordinarily 
detailed and meticulously 
kept. In addition to the day 
to day events of life which 
generally revolved around 
maintenance of the 
lighthouse and associated 
fixtures, life on the island 
is recorded through 
transcribed letters to and 
from Norgate. In one letter 
Norgate talks of the trials 
of sharing the island with 
the other keepers; "Our 
principal work is of course 
to watch the light and keep 
it burning bright. During 
the day it is cleaning 
everything, there is very 
little else to do. It is very 
lonely here for Lizzie, for 
though we live close to one 
another, she scarcely ever 
sees or speaks to anyone 
but myself. Of course there 
is no fear of quarrelling 
being like this, but I think 
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being like this, but I think 
she carries it too far. The 
Boss' people seem very 
nice but, much like herself, 
like to keep at home. " (5th 
February 1892). On 
Thursday 3 July 2008 Ron 
Coleman the former 
Curator of Maritime History 
and Archaeology at the 
Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia.
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  Object number:
ANMS1138[002]

 Title: His Majesty's Ship 
Pandora

  Object number:
ANMS1138[003]

 Title: His Majesty's Ship 
Pandora (1778-1791)

  Object number:
ANMS1138[004]

 Title: Typed document on 
Queensland wrecks 
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Pandora
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Manuscript
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Pandora (1778-1791)
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Manuscript
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Queensland wrecks 
including HMS PANDORA

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Manuscript
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[032]

 Title: Transcription of a log 
relating to PANDORA

  Object number:
ANMS1141[034]

 Title: Transcription of a log 
relating to PANDORA from 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[035]

 Title: List of dates and 
events from a log relating 
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relating to PANDORA
 Date: August 1790

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Log transcription
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

relating to PANDORA from 
8 May 1780 - 5 April 1781 
by Parrey

 Date: 8 May 1780 - 5 April 
1781

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Log transcription
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

events from a log relating 
to PANDORA

 Date: 6 April 1781 - 30 
April 1782

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Log transcription
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[036]

 Title: List of dates and 
events from a log relating 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[004]

 Title: The Clocks and 
Watches of Captain James 

  Object number:
00046318

 Title: Touch-hole pricker 
excavated from the wreck 
site of the BATAVIA

 Date: before 1629
 Medium: Brass

 Name: Touch hole pricker
 History: Among the many 

artefacts excavated from 
the BATAVIA site was this 
touch-hole pricker. Ezekiel 
Barker explains the use of 
a touch-hole pricker in his 
1825 book as ;"Whenever 
the barrel is cleared, it is 
necessary that the touch-
hole should be well cleared 
with a small feather, a 
piece of rag, or tow, 
pushed through it with a 
small wire or touch-hole 
pricker, until dry, which will 
preserve it for many 
years". (Barker, E., Twenty-
Six Years Practice and 
Observations with Rifle 
Guns, 1825, page 18.)
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events from a log relating 
to PANDORA

 Date: 8 May 1782 - 24 
September 1783

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Log transcription
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Watches of Captain James 
Cook 1769-1969 by Derek 
Howse and Beresford 
Hutchinson

 Date: 1969
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Journal
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
00009096

 Title: Wreck of the 
DUNCAN DUNBAR, 

  Object number:
ANMS1138[006]

 Title: Proposal for the 
establishment of the wreck 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[037]

 Title: Mutineers turning 
Lieutenant Bligh adrift from 



Page  of 62 1301

   

 

DUNCAN DUNBAR, 
Australian passenger ship, 
on the coast of Brazil

 Date: 1865
 Primary Maker: Illustrated 

London News
 Medium: Paper, ink

 Name: Engraving
 History: DUNCAN DUNBAR 

was built at Sunderland, 
Scotland, by James Laing & 
Sons in 1857. It was a 
wooden (teak and oak), 
three-masted clipper of 
1,374 tons, owned by the 
well known English ship-
owner Duncan Dunbar, 
who owned 24 ships, five 
of which were engaged in 
the emigrant trade to 
Australia. Captained by 
James Banks Swanson, the 
DUNCAN DUNBAR was on a 
voyage between London 
and Sydney in 1865 when, 
driven by contrary winds, it 
struck the Rocas shoals in 
October 1865. The shoals 
are in the Atlantic Ocean 
some 150 miles northeast 
of Cape San Roque, Brazil. 
All 70 passengers and 
47crew were rescued by 
the Royal Mail Steam 
Packet Company steamer 
ONEIDA. The 
accompanying article is as 
follows: It has been 
mentioned that the ship 
Duncan Dunbar, of London, 
Captain Swanson, master, 
which left London on the 
28th of August and 

Plymouth on the 2nd of 
September, with 
passengers and cargo, for 
Sydney, was, on the 7th of 
October, wrecked on the 

 

establishment of the wreck 
of HMS PANDORA as a 
museum

 Date: 15 October 1992
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Proposal
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Lieutenant Bligh adrift from 
the BOUNTY

 Date: 1980s
 Primary Maker: Robert 

Dodd
 Medium: Paper.

 Name: Postcard
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Sydney, was, on the 7th of 
October, wrecked on the 
reef Las Roccas, lying in 
long. 33.45W and lat. 3.52
S on the coast of Brazil. 
She struck on the reef at 
about half-past eight in the 
evening. Every effort was 
made to get the ship off, 
but in vain, as she went on 
at high tide. Soon after the 
vessel struck the captain 
had gone in one of the 
boats to take soundings 
round her. As the boats 
could not carry all on the 
wreck, he determined to 
await daylight and then 
land, if there was any 
available spot; and, if there 
was no landing-place, to 
take all from the wreck in 
the boats and on a raft. "It 
is impossible," says one of 
the passengers, "to 
describe the state of mind 
in which we passed the 
hours of that most awful 
and trying night. The 
vessel was rolling from 
side to side, and striking 
most violently at each roll, 
in a way which seemed to 
threaten her instant 
destruction. As day 
dawned every glass was 
used in the hope of 
discovering some place 
uncovered by water, on 
which shelter, if only 
temporarily, might be 
taken. The captain again 
went in a boat, and 
succeeded in getting 
through the breakers to a 
landing-place on one of the 
two banks or islets of sand 
which rise about 7 ft above 
ordinary high-water mark. 

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
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which rise about 7 ft above 
ordinary high-water mark. 
Preparations were at once 
made for landing. The 
passengers were lowered 
in a chair over the stern 
into the life-boats, it being 
impossible to get the boats 
alongside the rolling 
vessel. By seven we were 
all landed. On landing, we 
found that the little islet or 
bank of sand was covered 
with pig-weed, but there 
were no signs of water. 
During this day the captain 
directed the landing of 
water and provisions. 
Unfortunately, four out of 
five water-puncheons got 
at were lost, being stove in 
by debris of wreck, or 
having drifted away; and 
our anxiety was lest we 
should fail in procuring a 
supply of water for the 
party on the reef, 
consisting in all of 117 
souls. For the first two days 
we had only half a pint of 
water apiece, although 
toiling in a severe and 
unaccustomed manner 
under a broiling sun, the 
thermometer being at 112. 
A tent was set up, and we 
sheltered ourselves as well 
we could. The place was 
much-infested by land-
crabs and various kinds of 
vermin, as well as by sea-
birds. We obtained 
provisions, however, from 
the wreck to such an 
extent that on our leaving 
the place, ten days 
afterwards, there remained 
water and stores sufficient 
to serve a hundred people 
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water and stores sufficient 
to serve a hundred people 
for a hundred days. The 
Captain left on the fourth 
day, in the life-boat, for 
Pernambuco. After 
proceeding 120 miles he 
was picked up by the 
Hayara, American ship, 
and dropped fifteen miles 
from Pernambuco. There 
he procured the assistance 
of the Royal mail-ship 
Oneida, which immediately 
came to the island and 
took all hands, 116 in 
number (the captain 
having remained in 
Pernambuco), safely to 
Southhampton. The ladies 
behaved with wonderful 
bravery from first to last." 
From the Sydney Morning 
Herald, 16 December 
1865: 'The wreck of the 
Duncan Dunbar, which will 
be heard of with regret, 
has happily not been 
accompanied with any of 
that disastrous loss of life 
which made her semi-
namesake so sadly 
famous. On the whole, 
accidents to outward 
bound ships to Australia 
have been few, and we 
trust they may remain so. 
The emigration to Australia 
has been far safer than 
that to America.' From the 
Maitland Mercury & Hunter 
River General Advertiser, 
19 December 1865: 
WRECK OF THE DUNCAN 
DUNBAR - We regret to 
learn by the latest English 
telegram received last 
evening that the fine ship 
Duncan Dunbar, bound to 
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evening that the fine ship 
Duncan Dunbar, bound to 
this port from London, was 
wrecked on the rocks off 
Pernambuco about the 8th 
Ootober. It is satisfactory 
to know that the 
passengers and crew were 
all, saved, and were being 
taken on by steamer to 
London. The following is a 
list of her cabin passengers 
: Mrs. Henry Mort, a Misses 
Mort, servant, and child; 
Mr. George Thornton and 
Son, Mrs. Thornton, Miss 
Thornton; Mr. and Mrs. 
Robinson, Mrs. and Miss 
Hudson, Mr. and Mrs Jones, 
child, and servant; Mr. and 
Mrs. Davis, child, and 
servant; Mrs. Davis; Mr. 
and Mrs. Christian, Mr. and 
Mrs. W. Christian, Mr. and 
Mrs. Holt, Mrs. Debenham, 
Miss Young, Mrs. Charles 
Haigh, Mr. Galloway, Mr. 
Parbury, Mr. Downy, and 
Mr. Crase.- Dec. 14 From 
The Brisbane Courier, 17 
January 1866: 'The ship 
Duncan Dunbar has been 
wrecked on her passage 
from London to Sydney. No 
lives were lost. The Sydney 
Insurance Companies will 
lose £40,000 by the 
wreck.' From The Sydney 
Morning Herald, 17 
February 1866: WRECK OF 
THE DUNCAN DUNBAR. 
(From the Times, 
December 22) The 
following correspondence 
has passed in reference to 
the loss of the above 
vessel - "Board of Trade, 
Whitehall, December 21 " 
Sir,- With reference to your 
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Whitehall, December 21 " 
Sir,- With reference to your 
report on the wreck of the 
Duncan Dunbar, I am 
directed by the Board of 
Trade to inform you that 
they were so dissatisfied 
with some of the evidence 
that they thought it 
desirable to take the 
opinion of the 
Hydrographer to the 
Admiralty. " I now enclose 
his report for your 
information, and I am to 
add that the professional 
officers of the Board of 
Trade entirely agree with 
the Hydrographer. "His 
report states the facts of 
the case so fully, and 
points out the errors in the 
evidence of Captain Jasper 
Selwyn and Captain Trivett 
so distinctly, that it is un- 
necessary to enter at large 
upon these subjects in this 
letter. " The Board of Trade 
have only to observe that 
the witnesses in question 
(upon whose testimony the 
conclusions of the Court 
seem to have been based) 
not only assume 
hypothetical currents (of 
the actual existence of 
which there is no evidence 
whatever), in order to 
account for a wreck which 
the course steered is quite 
sufficient to account for, 
but they pronounce and 
give credit to the opinion 
that a master of a first-
class ship in the merchant 
service, when within two or 
three hours sail of a 
dangerous reef, and 
steering directly for it, is 
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dangerous reef, and 
steering directly for it, is 
justified in neglecting the 
obvious precaution of 
taking an afternoon 
observation. " The Board 
do not believe that such an 
opinion obtains among the 
intelligent officers of the 
mercantile marine; but if 
such an opinion were by 
means of the evidence in 
question to receive a credit 
which it does not now 
possess, the result of the 
inquiry would be to do 
serious harm and to 
increase the dangers of 
shipwreck. " In order to 
prevent the evidence in 
question from having this 
effect the Board of Trade 
think it their duty to 
publish this letter and the 
enclosed report from the 
Hydrographer. " I am, Sir, 
your obedient servant, T. 
H. Farrer, " To JamesTraill, 
Esq., Police Court, 
Greenwich." " December 
16. " ' In regard to the loss 
of the Duncan Dunbar on 
the Rocos Shoal, I have to 
remark that supposing the 
ship to have been in the 
position as stated in the 
evidence at noon - viz , 
latitude 2.56 S., longitude 
33 11 W., and to have 
subsequently steered at 
stated, from S.W. half S. to 
S.W. by S., and gone at a 
speed of between seven 
and eight knots - 
moreover, to have 
experienced the usual 
westerly current, as shown 
on the Admiralty chart - 
then she should as nearly 
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on the Admiralty chart - 
then she should as nearly 
as possible have been on 
shore on Los Rocos, at the 
moment she was, and her 
grounding proved that her 
chronometers were in no 
appreciable degree in 
error, and that the current 
as shown on the chart, and 
stated in the Admiralty 
sailing directions, really did 
exist. " It seems very 
improbable that the 
witnesses examined did 
not give the extreme 
westerly course made by 
the ship and the more so 
as it appears the log-book 
was altered some days 
after the wreck to give the 
ship a more westerly 
course than had been 
assigned to her at the 
time. "As regards the 
evidence given by Captain 
Selwyn R N, and Captain 
Trivett, of the mercantile 
marine, to which the Board 
of Trade desire to draw 
special attention I have to 
observe that in regard to 
the southerly and easterly 
current described by the 
former officer as existing 
from sixteen to twenty 
miles N. E. of Los Rocos, 
there is no evidence 
whatever of such a current 
in the records of this 
department; but, on the 
contrary, all the documents 
bearing on the subject go 
to prove the existence of a 
westerly current. In the 
plans of Los Rocos made 
by Captain Parish, R N , in 
1856, and by Captain 
Selwyn, in 1857, no current 
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1856, and by Captain 
Selwyn, in 1857, no current 
is mentioned, and in the 
remarks of the latter 
officer which accompanied 
his plan, he notices the 
fact of the shoals lying in 
the heart of a westerly 
current, but communicates 
no information in regard to 
the southerly and easterly 
current stated in his 
evidence to have been 
established by him. " 'In 
regard to the remarkable 
difference in the latitude 
and longitude observed by 
Captain Selwyn, I have 
only to say that Lieutenant 
Lee, of the United States' 
navy, fixed the position of 
the shoal in 1852, that 
Captain Parish, R N., made 
a survey of it in 1856, and 
planted 100 cocoanut 
trees, and that Captain 
Selwyn again made a plan 
of it in the following year, 
and planted seven trees, 
three of which appear to 
have survived; that the 
observations of these three 
officers in regard to 
latitude agree within five 
seconds, and that the 
difference in their 
longitude amounts to two 
or three miles, which is no 
more than was to have 
been looked for in results 
obtained by ordinary ships 
of war not specially 
supplied with instruments 
for the purpose. " 'With 
reference to the 
statements of Captain 
Selwyn and Captain 
Trivett, that they would 
have pursued the course 
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Trivett, that they would 
have pursued the course 
adopted by the master of 
the Duncan Dunbar under 
similar circumstances, I am 
obliged to say that I 
entirely differ from them as 
to the prudence and safety 
of such a course, and it is, I 
think, a dangerous doctrine 
to disseminate that a 
shipmaster in charge of life 
and property is justified in 
abstaining from making all 
possible observations to 
ascertain his position when 
in the neighbourhood of 
danger. " ' A single 
observation for longitude 
at 4 p m of the 7th October 
ought to have prevented 
the catastrophe which 
occurred only four hours 
later. " ' In regard of the 
recommendations of 
Captain Selwyn, referred to 
in the letter from the Board 
of Trade, which I presume 
alludes to the desirability 
of the establishment of a 
lighthouse on the Rocos, I 
am of opinion that, 
however valuable such a 
light might be to the local 
trades, and admitting in an 
abstract point of view the 
utility of a light on any 
small low island in the 
middle of the ocean, it is 
not necessary for ocean 
ships, which would 
assuredly never adopt so 
westerly a route as the 
Rocos, unless compelled to 
do so, which would very 
rarely be the case. " ' It is 
submitted that these 
observations should be 
referred for the information 
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observations should be 
referred for the information 
of the Board of Trade. " ' 
Geo Henry Richards, 
Hydrographer.' " From The 
Sydney Morning Herald, 19 
January 1866: WRECK OF 
THE DUNCAN DUNBAR, 
(From our Melbourne 
Telegraphic 
Correspondent) 'The 
Duncan Dunbar sailed from 
Gravesend for Sydney on 
the 27th August, and was 
lost off Las Rocas, north of 
Pernambuco on the 7th of 
October. Her passengers 
and crew were all saved 
and conveyed by the Brazil 
mail steamer Oneida to 
Southampton, which place 
they reached on the 4th of 
November. The following is 
a list of her passengers: 
Mr. and Mrs. Robinson, Mr. 
and Mrs. Jones, child, and 
servant, Mrs. Mort and 
family, Mrs. and Miss 
Hudson, Mr. and Mrs. 
Davis, infant, and female 
servant, Mrs. Davis, Mr. 
and Mrs. Thornton, son, 
and daughter, Miss Young, 
Mr. and Mrs. William 
Christian, Mr. and Mrs. E. 
Christian, Mr. Wilkinson, 
Mrs. and Miss Beet, Mrs. 
Dudgeon, Mrs. Haigh, 
Messrs. Parbury, Galloway, 
Tomkins, Crase, Dowling, 
Hudson, Santylands, 
Geddes, thirteen second 
class passengers, and the 
officers and crew, fifty-nine 
in number.'
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listing the biography for 
John Dunnett

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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John Inglis
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 Medium: Ink on paper
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former Curator of Maritime 
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the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
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was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
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the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Gregory Bentham purser 
on PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

John Larkan First 
Lieutenant on PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Joseph Coleman
 Date: 1980-1999

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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George Reynolds 
Midshipman on PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Joseph Packer gunner on 
PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Thomas Hayward (3) Third 
Lieutenant on PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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PANDORA
 Date: 1980-1999

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink and pencil on 
paper

 Name: Crew list
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Islands & Places 
Discovered by His Majestys 
Ship PANDORA with their 
Longitudes & Latitudes

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

relating to Edward Edwards
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Note
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 88 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1142[016]

 Title: Document titled: 
Appendix IVa Captain 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[017]

 Title: Document titled: 
Edward Edwards' ships
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 Title: Ten page document 
titled BOUNTY and 
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Appendix IVa Captain 
Edward Edwards PANDORA

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Edward Edwards' ships
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled BOUNTY and 
PANDORA new 
perspectives and mortal 
men

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1143[012]

 Title: Two pages of typed 
notes relating to HMS 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[025]

 Title: Handwritten note
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

  Object number:
ANMS1140[067]

 Title: Printout document 
titled: A Note on Bligh for 
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notes relating to HMS 
PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Note
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: A Note on Bligh for 
later

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1146[001]

 Title: Laperouse Museum 
guide

  Object number:
ANMS1146[002]

 Title: Invitation to the 
opening of the Laperouse 

  Object number:
ANMS1146[019]

 Title: Voyage de La 
Perouse exhibition 
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guide
 Date: 1988

 Primary Maker: National 
Parks and Wildlife Service 
NSW

 Medium: Paper
 Name: Booklet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

opening of the Laperouse 
Museum 23 February 1988

 Date: 1988
 Primary Maker: National 

Parks and Wildlife Service 
NSW

 Medium: Paper
 Name: Invitation
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Perouse exhibition 
catalogue from the Musee 
de la Marine, Paris

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Musée 

National de la Marine
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Journal article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[052]

 Title: Article titled The fate 
of the last survivors of the 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[072]

 Title: The LaPerouse 
Expeditions 1986 and 1990

  Object number:
ANMS1149[006]

 Title: Article by Ron 
Coleman titled: Graphic 
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of the last survivors of the 
La Perouse scientific 
expedition 1788

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Expeditions 1986 and 1990
 Date: after 1990

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Publication
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Coleman titled: Graphic 
Reconstruction and 
Analysis of the 9th century 
ship sculptures and 
Borobudur, Java

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 



Page  of 99 1301

   

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1149[001]

 Title: Report titled: New 
evidence of early 

  Object number:
ANMS1138[018]

 Title: Photocopy of an 
article or chapter by Ron 

  Object number:
ANMS1414[021]

 Title: Document titled: 
Sheave Coaks in the 18th 
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evidence of early 
Indonesian and Papuan 
maritime contacts in the 
Western Torres Strait 
region by Ronald A. 
Coleman.

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Report
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 

British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

 

article or chapter by Ron 
Coleman titled Tragedy of 
the PANDORA

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Sheave Coaks in the 18th 
Century Royal Navy

 Date: 2001
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1414[039]

 Title: Document titled: 
Walter Taylor's Sheave 
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ANMS1415[002]

 Title: Document titled: 
Tuscan export olive oil jars 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[080]

 Title: Document titled: This 
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Walter Taylor's Sheave 
Coaks (1757-1806)

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Tuscan export olive oil jars 
in British, British colonial 
and Royal Navy contexts of 
the 17th and 18th 
centuries: an overview

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

 

Needs Considerable Work 
& Additions

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1418[001]

 Title: Document titled: 
Bully Hayes and the 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[003]

 Title: Letter from Ron 
Coleman to Marion J. 

  Object number:
ANMS1419[023]

 Title: Document titled: 
Dripstones and Oil Jars 
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Bully Hayes and the 
ELLENITA

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Coleman to Marion J. 
Lekivetz

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Dripstones and Oil Jars 
During the Georgian Period

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1419[022]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1419[021]

 Title: Document titled: 
Dripstones: Rudimentary 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[023]

 Title: Document titled: 
Booby Island, Torres Strait: 
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document titled: 
Dripstones: Rudimantary 
Water Filters on Ship and 
Shore in the 18th Century

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 

excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

Dripstones: Rudimentary 
Water Filters on Ship and 
Shore in the 18th Century

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Booby Island, Torres Strait: 
A Survey of the Pre-
Historical, Historical and 
Cultural Significance

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
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Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1422[001]

 Title: Document titled: 
Examining PANDORA 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[052]

 Title: Document titled: 
Dutch Explorations of 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[003]

 Title: Photocopy of letter 
from Ron Coleman to the 
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Examining PANDORA 
Sheaves & Coaks

 Date: 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Dutch Explorations of 
Torres Strait 1606-1756

 Date: 2007
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

from Ron Coleman to the 
Italian Consulate

 Date: 1993
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 115 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1423[018]

 Title: Document titled: 
Olive oil and the export 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[034]

 Title: Letter from Ron 
Coleman to John Cotter

  Object number:
ANMS1423[055]

 Title: Letter from Ron 
Coleman to John Hurst
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Olive oil and the export 
jars in England

 Date: 2007
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Coleman to John Cotter
 Date: 2002

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Coleman to John Hurst
 Date: 2001

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[067]

 Title: Document titled: 
15.0.0 Bibliography

  Object number:
ANMS1423[068]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Olive Oyl 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[069]

 Title: Document titled: 
Seminar Notes
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15.0.0 Bibliography
 Date: 2001

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Olive Oyl 
and the 18th Century royal 
Navy: An Archaeological 
Study

 Date: 2001
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

Seminar Notes
 Date: 2001

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[072]

 Title: Document containing 
the olive oil jars 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[077]

 Title: Document titled: Part 
I Oil Jars: Their Origins, 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[078]

 Title: Document titled: 
Olive 'Oyl' and the 18th 
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the olive oil jars 
presentation's slides

 Date: 2001
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

I Oil Jars: Their Origins, 
Development and 
Occurrence in Eighteenth 
Century Contexts

 Date: 2001
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

Olive 'Oyl' and the 18th 
Century Royal Navy: An 
Archaeological Study

 Date: 2001
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[011]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Ron 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[001]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Plain, Barrel, 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[002]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Stamps C to A %
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document titled: Ron 
Coleman Stamp work sheet

 Date: 2002
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Plain, Barrel, 
Stamped

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Stamps C to A %
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1427[003]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Stamped Jars C to A 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[004]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Documentary 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[009]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: 'CB' Jars - Ratio C to 
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titled: Stamped Jars C to A 
Groupings

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Documentary 
Chronology

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: 'CB' Jars - Ratio C to 
A

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1427[010]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Combined, Plain & 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[011]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Stamps 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[012]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Stamps 3 Ascending 
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titled: Combined, Plain & 
Barrel Jars - Ratio C to A

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Stamps 
(Alphabetical)

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Stamps 3 Ascending 
order by height to B

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1427[017]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Barrel 2 Ascending 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[018]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Barrel Ascending 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[019]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Barrel Ascending 
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titled: Barrel 2 Ascending 
order code

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Barrel Ascending 
order HT-B

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Barrel Ascending 
order rim (in)

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1427[020]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Barrel Ascending 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[021]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Barrel Ascending 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[026]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Plain Ascending 
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titled: Barrel Ascending 
order C-A

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Barrel Ascending 
order diameter

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Plain Ascending 
order rim (in)

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1427[027]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Plain Ascending 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[028]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Stamps

  Object number:
ANMS1428[017]

 Title: Notes containing 
diagrams of jars
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titled: Plain Ascending 
order H-B

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Stamps
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

diagrams of jars
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1428[029]

 Title: Document titled: 
Vessel Sheet Ceramics

  Object number:
ANMS1430[001]

 Title: Handwritten notes 
titled: Banks & RS as Spies

  Object number:
ANMS1430[002]

 Title: Handwritten notes 
titled: History of Ireland
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Vessel Sheet Ceramics
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled: Banks & RS as Spies
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled: History of Ireland
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1430[003]

 Title: Handwritten notes 
titled: Ben Franklin

  Object number:
ANMS1430[004]

 Title: Handwritten notes 
titled: Patterson

  Object number:
ANMS1431[001]

 Title: Handwritten notes 
titled: Pandora's Guns
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titled: Ben Franklin
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled: Patterson
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled: Pandora's Guns
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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titled: Shot per gun
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Chronology of PANDORA
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Miscellaneous notes from 
PRO & NMM

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Chapter One - The Genesis
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Chapter Two - PANDORA 
and the American 
Revolution

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Chapter Three - Mutiny on 
the BOUNTY and search for 
refuge

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Chapter Four - Plans to 
recapture the BOUNTY

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Chapter Nine - The court 
martial and its aftermath

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Chapter Eleven - 
Discussion of the mutiny

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IV a Captain John 
Edwards

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

PANDORA crew list
 Date: 1989

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Appendix IV b Geroge 
Hamilton - Surgeon

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IV c John Larkan 
(First Lieutenant, 
PANDORA)

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Appendix IV h Geroge 
Reynolds Master's Mate - 
PANDORA

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Appendix IV i David 
Thomas Renouard 
(Midshipman, PANDORA)

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IV j Joseph 
Packer (Gunner, PANDORA)

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IV k John 
Cunningham (Boatswain, 
PANDORA)

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Appendix IV p Joseph 
Coleman - Armourer 
BOUNTY

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Manuscript references
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

MAJESTY'S SHIP PANDORA
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Chapter One - The Genesis
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Chapter Six - The voyage
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Chapter Seven - The wreck
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Chapter Eight - The voyage 
home

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Chapter Nine - The court 
martial and its aftermath

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Epilogue
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IVa. Captain 
Edward Edwards

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IVb. Surgeon 
George Hamilton

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IVc. First 
Lieutenant John Larkan

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IVd. Second 
Lieutenant Robert Corner

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IVi. Midshipman 
David Thomas Renouard

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IVj. Gunner 
Joseph Packer

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IVk. Boatswain 
John Cunningham

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IVl. Captain 
Anthony Parrey

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix V. PANDORA 
Poem

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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PANDORA Source 
Documents

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Bibliography
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled: Sails from Logs
 Date: 1998

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Brodie Stove Equipment 
and Spares to be Issued

 Date: 1998
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Boatswain's Sea Stores for 
a 24 Gun Ship

 Date: 1998
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

by Ron Coleman
 Date: 2005

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Compact Disc - 
Electronic files

 Name: Thesis
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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presentation by Ron 
Coleman

 Date: 2005
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: CD (Compact 

Disc). Electronic files
 Name: Presentation
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

A Taylor's common pump 
for HMS PANDORA (1791)

 Date: 1988
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Taylor's Common Pump 
from HMS PANDORA (1791)

 Date: 2008
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1417[031]

 Title: Document titled: Oil 
Jars of the 18th Century

  Object number:
ANMS1418[021]

 Title: Letter from Ron 
Coleman to Marion J. 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[033]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Faded Past: Enhacement of 
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Jars of the 18th Century
 Date: 2005

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Coleman to Marion J. 
Lekivetz

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Faded Past: Enhacement of 
Ancient Rock Paintings by 
the Colour Conversion 
Process

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Preliminary Report Booby 

  Object number:
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 Title: Bibliographic cards
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Preliminary Report Booby 
Island Expedition June - 
August 1990

 Date: 2006
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Note on the shipboard 
Distillation of Sea Water in 
the Eighteenth Century

 Date: 2007
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

 Date: 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Cards
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1423[019]
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Sequence of study from 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[020]
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Research PhD Thesis 
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Sequence of study from 
olive oil in Tuscany to end 
result

 Date: 2007
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Research PhD Thesis 
Proposal (Archaeology)

 Date: 2005
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Pottery Stamps - 19th 
Century

 Date: 2005
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1423[022]

 Title: Document titled: 
Olive Oil and Jars in the 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[035]

 Title: Photocopy of 
handwritten notes by Ron 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[056]

 Title: Letter from Ron 
Coleman to John Hurst
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Olive Oil and Jars in the 
British Royal Navy

 Date: 2005
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

handwritten notes by Ron 
Coleman

 Date: 2002
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Coleman to John Hurst
 Date: 2001

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Coleman to John Hurst
 Date: 2001

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Captions (Ron Coleman)
 Date: 2001

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Livorno Presentation
 Date: 2001

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Barrel Jars - Ratio C 

  Object number:
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  Object number:
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titled: 'GC' Jars - Ratio C to 
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titled: Barrel Jars - Ratio C 
to A

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Plain Jars - Ratio C to 
A

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: 'GC' Jars - Ratio C to 
A

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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titled: 'IF' Jars Type I - Ratio 
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titled: 'IF' Jars Type I - Ratio 
C to A

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Stamps 4 Ascending 
order by diameter & B-A

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Stamps 5 Ascending 
order by mouth opening & 
outside rim

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1427[015]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Barrel Ascending 
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ANMS1427[016]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Barrel 1 Ascending 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[022]

 Title: Comparative table 
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titled: Barrel Ascending 
order code

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Barrel 1 Ascending 
order code

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Plain 2 Barrel 
Ascending order height to 
B & C-A

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 217 1301

   

  Object number:
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titled: Plain 3 Ascending 

  Object number:
ANMS1427[024]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Plain Ascending 

  Object number:
ANMS1430[005]

 Title: Handwritten notes 
titled: Patterson - The 
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titled: Plain 3 Ascending 
order mouth opening & 
outside rim

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

titled: Plain Ascending 
order height

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: Patterson - The 
Other Armada

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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titled: Three men keep a 
secret

 Date: 2004
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled: 'MALFEASANCE'
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled: Blackmore (1976)
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 223 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1431[004]

 Title: Handwritten notes 
titled: Pandora Guns

  Object number:
ANMS1432[005]

 Title: Document titled: 
Beaglehole - Life of Cook
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titled: Pandora Guns
 Date: 2004

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Beaglehole - Life of Cook
 Date: 1987

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

a chronological list 
comencing on 8 May 1779 
and ending 7 May 1780

 Date: 1987
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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MAJESTY'S SHIP PANDORA
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Chapter Five - The 
preparations

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Chapter Six - The voyage
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Chapter Seven - The wreck
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Chapter Eight - The voyage 
home

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Epilogue (Summary)
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 



Page  of 231 1301

   

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix I Captain 
Edwards Orders

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix II
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Dunnet (AB, PANDORA)
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IV d Robert 
Corner, Second Lieutenant

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IV e Thomas 
Hayward - Third 
Lieutenent, PANDORA

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Appendix IV f George 
Passmore (Master, 
PANDORA)

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IV g Gregory 
Bentham (Purser, 
PANDORA)

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Appendix IV l Captain 
Anthony Parrey

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IV m Captain 
John Inglis

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IV n Peter 
Heywood (2) - Midshipman, 
BOUNTY

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Appendix IV o James 
Morrison (Boatswain's 
Mater - BOUNTY)

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Chapter Two - PANDORA 
and the American 
Revolution

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Chapter Three - Mutiny on 
the BOUNTY and search for 
refuge

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Chapter Four - Plans to 
recapture the BOUNTY

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Chapter Five - The 
Preparations

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix I Captain 
Edwards Orders

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix II
 Date: c 2000

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Appendix III Officers and 
men of PANDORA

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IVe. Third 
Lieutenant Thomas 
Hayward (3)

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Appendix IVf. Master 
George Passmore

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IVg. Purser 
Gregory Bentham

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IVh. Masters 
Mate George Reynolds

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IVm. Captain 
John Inglis

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Appendix IVn. Midshipman 
Peter Heywood, BOUNTY

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 



Page  of 255 1301

   

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Appendix IVo. Boatswain's 
Mate James Morrison, 
BOUNTY

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Appendix IVp. Armourer 
Joseph coleman, BOUNTY

 Date: c 2000
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Tecnical Notes - PANDORA
 Date: 1998

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Dimensions of Masts and 
Yards for a 24 Gun ship

 Date: 1998
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Copper Bolts used in 24 
Gun Ship

 Date: 1998
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Dimensions of Masts and 
Yards for a 24 Gun ship

 Date: 1998
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1437[010]

 Title: SS ORMISTON docked 
at wharves

  Object number:
00054032

 Title: Thesis draft back-up 
by Ron Coleman

  Object number:
00054134

 Title: Thesis draft back-up 
by Ron Coleman
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at wharves
 Date: 1927-1939

 Medium: Photograph
 Name: Photograph
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

by Ron Coleman
 Date: 2005

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: CD - Compact 
Disc. Electronic files

 Name: Thesis
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

by Ron Coleman
 Date: 2005

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: CD (Compact 
Disc) - Electronic files

 Name: Thesis
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[002]

 Title: List of people's 
names and ships

  Object number:
ANMS1141[003]

 Title: Handwritten note 
relating to Larkin

  Object number:
ANMS1141[009]

 Title: Biography for John 
Larkan, First Lieutenant, 
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names and ships
 Date: before 2008

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

relating to Larkin
 Date: 1980-1999

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Pencil on paper
 Name: Note
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Larkan, First Lieutenant, 
PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[010]

 Title: Biography for George 
Passmore, Master, 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[017]

 Title: Biography for Robert 
Corner

  Object number:
ANMS1141[019]

 Title: Typed biography for 
Captain John Ingliso
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Passmore, Master, 
PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Corner
 Date: 1980-1999

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Captain John Ingliso
 Date: 1980-1999

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[025]

 Title: Typed biography for 
George Passmore Master 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[026]

 Title: Biography of George 
Reynolds Master's Mate on 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[027]

 Title: Typed document 
titled Description of 
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George Passmore Master 
on PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Reynolds Master's Mate on 
PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

titled Description of 
BOUNTY mutineers taken 
aboard PANDORA at Tahiti

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink and pencil on 

paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 274 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1141[028]

 Title: List of ship's crew 
lost in wreck of PANDORA

  Object number:
ANMS1141[046]

 Title: Document titled: 
Estab. of Ordnance and 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[047]

 Title: Document titled: 
Technical Notes - PANDORA
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lost in wreck of PANDORA
 Date: 1980-1999

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink and pencil on 
paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Estab. of Ordnance and 
stores for a 24-gun ship

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Technical Notes - PANDORA
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[048]

 Title: Document titled: 
PANDORA Ordnance and 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[005]

 Title: Early lead pencils and 
a link in their evolutionary 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[007]

 Title: List of references for 
an article
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PANDORA Ordnance and 
Stores

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Archives
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

a link in their evolutionary 
developement from the 
wreck of HMS PANDORA 
(1791)

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

an article
 Date: 1980-1999

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1143[014]

 Title: List of PANDORA's 
prizes

  Object number:
ANMS1143[015]

 Title: Copper bolts, 
sheathing, and rudder 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[016]

 Title: Notes on copper bolts 
and copper alloy fasteners 
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prizes
 Date: 1980-1999

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

sheathing, and rudder 
fittings of PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

and copper alloy fasteners 
and rudder fittings of HMS 
PANDORA (1791) (With 
associated observations on 
the damage to the ship 
when she struck the reef.)

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1142[030]

 Title: Handwritten note, no 
date

  Object number:
ANMS1144[003]

 Title: Draft of a chapter of 
a document written by Ron 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[007]

 Title: Typed copy of the 
acknowledgements section 
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date
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Note
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

a document written by Ron 
Coleman on PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

acknowledgements section 
for a publication

 Date: c 1986
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[051]

 Title: Article relating to the 
expedition to Vanikoro

  Object number:
ANMS1147[068]

 Title: Photocopy of apendix 
2A titled: The Legacy of 

  Object number:
ANMS1149[011]

 Title: The Design of 
Planked Boats of the 
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expedition to Vanikoro
 Date: 1980-1999

 Primary Maker: Ron 
Coleman

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

2A titled: The Legacy of 
Laperouse: Relics 
recovered from the 
two18th century 
shipwrecks at Vanikoro, 
1826-1990

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Primary Maker: Ron 

Coleman
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Appendix
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

 

Planked Boats of the 
Moluccas

 Date: 1978
 Primary Maker: G Adrian 

Horridge
 Medium: Ink on paper, 

metal
 Name: Report
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 



Page  of 288 1301

   

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1149[013]

 Title: The Konjo 
boatbuilders and the Bugis 

  Object number:
00001319

 Title: Cannon ball from 
CATO or HMS PORPOISE

  Object number:
ANMS1138[005]

 Title: Email 
correspondence between 
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boatbuilders and the Bugis 
Prahus of South Sulawesi

 Date: 1979
 Primary Maker: G Adrian 

Horridge
 Medium: Ink on paper, 

metal
 Name: Report
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

CATO or HMS PORPOISE
 Date: 1802

 Medium: Iron
 Name: Cannon ball
 History: Matthew Flinders 

was born in 1774 at 
Donington, Lincolnshire 
and joined the Royal Navy 
in 1789. He sailed as a 
midshipman with Captain 
William Bligh on the 
second breadfruit 
expedition to the Pacific in 
1791-93 and took part in 
the British naval action the 
'Glorious First of June' in 
1794. In 1795, he sailed as 
master's mate in the 
RELIANCE to the colony of 
New South Wales and 
commenced a series of 
investigative surveys. With 
George Bass, in 1796 he 
explored the reaches of 
Botany Bay in the first TOM 
THUMB, an 8-ft open boat, 
then in 1798 he explored 
Van Diemen’s Land 
(Tasmania) in the FRANCIS. 
In command of the 
NORFOLK he proved 
conclusively that there was 
a strait between the 
mainland and Van 
Diemen's Land. In 1799 he 
charted areas around 
present-day Moreton and 
Hervey Bays in Queensland 
and returned to England in 
1800. With the backing of 
Sir Joseph Banks, Flinders 
was appointed in 1801 to 
take command of an 
expedition for the purpose 
of making a 'complete 
examination and survey' of 
the southern coast, the 
north-west coast, the Gulf 

 

correspondence between 
Ron Coleman and Bly 
Straube

 Date: February 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Emails
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

north-west coast, the Gulf 
of Carpentaria and parts 
westward, Torres Strait 
and if time permitted 'the 
whole of the remainder of 
the north, the west and the 
north-west'. Many still 
believed Australia to be 
two individual land masses 
separated by an inland 
sea. Flinders's exploration 
of the Australian coastline 
in INVESTIGATOR and the 
subsequent publication of 
his 'A Voyage to Terra 
Australis', a two volume 
narrative with 
accompanying atlas, 
greatly enhanced 
Australian geography. 
Flinders was returning to 
England as a passenger on 
HMS PORPOISE which was 
accompanied by CATO and 
BRIDGEWATER when in 
August 1803, the ships 
were wrecked on 
uncharted reefs (now 
called Wreck Reefs) off the 
Queensland coast. With 13 
men he sailed back to 
Sydney in the ship's cutter 
to get help - a remarkable 
1,127 km (700 mile) 
journey. He then returned 
to Wreck Reefs to rescue 
the survivors and 
continued to England, but 
was forced to stop in 
December 1803 at Ile de 
France (Mauritius) for 
supplies and repairs. As 
England was once more at 
war with France, Flinders 
was detained as a 
suspected spy for seven 
years. During this time he 
completed work on his 

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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completed work on his 
charts and narrative and 
wrote a paper on a method 
of compensating for 
compass deviations caused 
by iron in a ship. Flinders 
was eventually released in 
1810 and returned to 
England to complete his 
experiments on compass 
deviations, his great work 
'A Voyage to Terra 
Australis' and his survey 
charts. The book was 
published on the day he 
died, 19 July 1814, aged 40.
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  Object number:
ANMS1138[008]

 Title: Diagram of location 
of wreck of HMS PANDORA

  Object number:
ANMS1138[009]

 Title: Simple line drawing 
of the Bounty anchor as 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[001]

 Title: Photocopied pages 
on A4 paper of The Journal 
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of wreck of HMS PANDORA
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Paper
 Name: Diagram
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

of the Bounty anchor as 
found at HMS PANDORA site

 Date: 1991
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Drawing
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

on A4 paper of The Journal 
of the Polynesian Society, 
Vol 67, 1958

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[002]

 Title: Photocopied pages 'A 
Missionary Voyage to the 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[003]

 Title: Inter-Library Loan 
Request for R Coleman

  Object number:
ANMS1140[004]

 Title: Photocopy of article 
by Smyth, WH titled The 
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Missionary Voyage to the 
Southern Pacific Ocean 
1796-1798' by James 
Wilson

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Request for R Coleman
 Date: 1980s -1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Card
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

by Smyth, WH titled The 
Bounty Again!

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[005]

 Title: Printout titled: To 
HMS BOUNTY crew 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[006]

 Title: Printout titled: To 
HMS BOUNTY crew 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[007]

 Title: Printout titled: To 
HMS BOUNTY crew 
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HMS BOUNTY crew 
members Thomas Burkitt

 Date: 1998
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Printout
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

HMS BOUNTY crew 
members Henry Hillbrant - 
Cooper

 Date: 1998
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

HMS BOUNTY crew 
members George Stewart

 Date: 1998
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Printout
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[008]

 Title: Printout titled: To 
HMS BOUNTY crew 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[009]

 Title: Photocopied pages of 
the History of Two Bibles 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[010]

 Title: Copy of the contents 
page of The Mariner's 
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HMS BOUNTY crew 
members John Summer

 Date: 1998
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Printout
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

the History of Two Bibles 
from HMS BOUNTY by 
Pauline Fargher Ernst.

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

page of The Mariner's 
Mirror No. 4 November 
1986

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[011]

 Title: PhotocopIed page : 
information on the BOUNTY 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[012]

 Title: Photocopy of chapter 
titled: Wreck of the 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[013]

 Title: Photocopy of the 
Lloyd's Register 1874-1875 
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information on the BOUNTY 
bible

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: Wreck of the 
CORNWALLIS from the 
Story of Pitcairn Island

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Lloyd's Register 1874-1875 
for the ship CORNWALLIS

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[014]

 Title: Admiralty Courts 
Martial loss of PANDORA, 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[016]

 Title: Morrison's 
Memorandum - James 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[018]

 Title: Letter to Ron 
Coleman from 
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Martial loss of PANDORA, 
1791

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Photographic 

print on paper.
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Memorandum - James 
Morrison's Memorandum 
and Particulars respecting 
the Bounty and her Crew.

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Transcript
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Coleman from 
Hydrographic Department

 Date: 9 August 1984
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[019]

 Title: Photocopy of a chart 
showing location of 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[021]

 Title: Photocopy of a map 
of the Queensland 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[022]

 Title: Photocopy of a copy 
of a ticket to Admiral 
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showing location of 
PANDORA wreck site

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

of the Queensland 
coastline showing 
PANDORA wreck site

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

of a ticket to Admiral 
Nelson's funeral

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[023]

 Title: Photograph of a copy 
of a ticket to Admiral 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[024]

 Title: Letter to Ron 
Coleman from Sotheby's

  Object number:
ANMS1140[025]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
painting on cover of a 
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of a ticket to Admiral 
Nelson's funeral

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Black and white 

photograph
 Name: Photograph
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Coleman from Sotheby's
 Date: 9 June 1988

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

painting on cover of a 
Sotheby's auction 
catalogue

 Date: 12 March 1986
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[029]

 Title: Ron Coleman Archive
 Date: 1980-1999

  Object number:
ANMS1140[030]

 Title: Magazine clipping of 
the portrait Joseph Banks 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[031]

 Title: Photographic print 
showing an illustration of 
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 Date: 1980-1999
 Name: Archives
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 

 

the portrait Joseph Banks 
by Joshua Reynolds

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

showing an illustration of 
men working below decks

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Photographic 

paper
 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[036]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
featuring an image of King 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[038]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
showing a painting of HMS 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[039]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
showing a view of Coupang 
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featuring an image of King 
George III

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

showing a painting of HMS 
ST ALBANS

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

showing a view of Coupang 
in Timor 1801

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[040]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
showing View from Point 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[041]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
with two images of William 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[042]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
showing a Tahitian 
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showing View from Point 
Venus, Tahiti, by William 
Hodges

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

with two images of William 
Bligh

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

showing a Tahitian 
mourning dress

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[043]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
showing the Fort George 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[044]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
depicting a HMS 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[045]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
depicting a print titled: The 
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showing the Fort George 
site

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

depicting a HMS 
RESOLUTION and HMS 
ADVENTURE in Malawi Bay, 
1776

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

depicting a print titled: The 
Mutineers Turning Bligh 
and Part of the Officers and 
Crew Adrift from HMS 
BOUNTY

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[046]

 Title: Dupe 9254
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

  Object number:
ANMS1140[048]

 Title: HMS DEAL CASTLE by 
Thomas Hearn

  Object number:
ANMS1140[049]

 Title: William Bligh by J 
Conde
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 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Cellulose (nitrate 

or acetate) slide, colour
 Name: Slide
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Thomas Hearn
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Conde
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[057]

 Title: Envelope used to 
contain transparencies

  Object number:
ANMS1141[001]

 Title: Section of an order 
given to an officer 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[006]

 Title: Typed transcript of a 
list of men who made a will 
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contain transparencies
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Envelope
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

given to an officer 
intended to embark 
onboard a Dutch East India 
Company ship for Holland

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

list of men who made a will 
during October and 
November 1790 on 
PANDORA

 Date: October - November 
1790

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[008]

 Title: PANDORA crew list
 Date: 1980-1999

  Object number:
ANMS1141[011]

 Title: Biography for Captain 
Anthony Parrey on 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[018]

 Title: Typed biography for 
John Larkan First 
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 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Crew list
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

Anthony Parrey on 
PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

John Larkan First 
Lieutenant PANDORA

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[020]

 Title: Photocopy of 4 pages 
from Royal Naval 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[024]

 Title: 2nd page of a 
biography on Edwards

  Object number:
ANMS1141[033]

 Title: Course taken by 
PANDORA survivors after 
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from Royal Naval 
Biography of Peter 
Heywood, John Marshall Lt 
RN 1825

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Paper, ink, 

coloured ink
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

biography on Edwards
 Date: 1980-1999

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

PANDORA survivors after 
departing Escape Cay

 Date: 1982-2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[037]

 Title: List of coordinates, 
locations and dates

  Object number:
ANMS1141[038]

 Title: Chronology of 
PANDORA (From Mss 

  Object number:
ANMS1141[039]

 Title: Chronology of 
PANDORA (From Mss 
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locations and dates
 Date: 1980-1999

 Medium: Pencil on lined 
paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

PANDORA (From Mss 
sources in PRO, NMM, NHL, 
and others)

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

PANDORA (From Mss 
sources in PRO, NMM, NHL, 
and others)

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1141[042]

 Title: Handwritten letter 
signed by E.E

  Object number:
ANMS1141[043]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
journal article in a 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[002]

 Title: Folder marked: A 
Memoir of The Late 
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signed by E.E
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

journal article in a 
cardboard cover

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper, ink, card

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Memoir of The Late 
Captain Peter Heywood R.
N. by Edward Taggart

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Folder
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
Heywood, Peter (2) - 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[006]

 Title: Printout of document 
from a file titled: Nessie

  Object number:
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O'Brien to Ron Coleman
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Heywood, Peter (2) - 
Midshipman, Bounty

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

from a file titled: Nessie
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

O'Brien to Ron Coleman
 Date: 1986

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1142[008]

 Title: Letter from the 
Suveyor General to Mr 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[009]

 Title: Photocopy of a chart 
of Camdem Sound

  Object number:
ANMS1142[010]

 Title: Document titled: 
Extracts from Peter 
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Suveyor General to Mr 
Vern O'Brien

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

of Camdem Sound
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: chart
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Extracts from Peter 
Heywood's Journal

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1142[012]

 Title: Letter to Ron 
Coleman from HRO 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[013]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
handwritten document

  Object number:
ANMS1142[014]

 Title: Document titled: 
Appendix IVa Captain 
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Coleman from HRO 
Edmonds

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

handwritten document
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Appendix IVa Captain 
Edward Edwards PANDORA

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1142[018]

 Title: Photocopy containing 
historical and technical 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[019]

 Title: Handwritten two 
paged document

  Object number:
ANMS1142[020]

 Title: Lincolnshire County 
Council to Ron Coleman 
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historical and technical 
information on NARCISSUS

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

paged document
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Council to Ron Coleman 
dated 30th April, 1190

 Date: 1990
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1142[021]

 Title: Document titled: 
Transcription of part of 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[022]

 Title: Letter to Ron 
Coleman dated 30 August 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[001]

 Title: Catalogue relating to 
PANDORA titled: An 
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Transcription of part of 
account written by Captain 
Edwards

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Transcription
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Coleman dated 30 August 
1991

 Date: 1991
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

PANDORA titled: An 
Illustrated Artefact 
Catalogue

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Catalogue
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1143[006]

 Title: Photocopy of a page 
from an article relating to 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[008]

 Title: Four page document 
showig the steps in making 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[010]

 Title: Dissertation titled: 
The Human Skeletal 
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from an article relating to 
lead pencils

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

showig the steps in making 
an early wood-cased pencil

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Instructions
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

The Human Skeletal 
Material from HMS 
PANDORA

 Date: 1998
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Dissertation
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1143[013]

 Title: Photocopy of an 
article titled Plagiarism on 

  Object number:
ANMS1143[038]

 Title: Analysis of some 
copper-alloy items from 

  Object number:
ANMS1144[001]

 Title: Nova Scotia Princes 
Edward Island and part of 
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article titled Plagiarism on 
the BOUNTY: a note on the 
composition of Morrison's 
journal

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

copper-alloy items from 
HMAV BOUNTY wrecked at 
Pitcairn Island in 1790

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Edward Island and part of 
New Brunswick

 Date: February 1989
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Map
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
James Morrison - 
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Morrison's Memorandum 
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Boatswain's Mate
 Date: 1998

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

James Morrison - 
Boatswain's Mate BOUNTY

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Morrison's Memorandum 
(ML MS Safe 1/33)

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
Morrison's "Report" to 
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ANMS1142[028]

 Title: Printout note relating 
to Peter Heywood and 
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ANMS1142[029]

 Title: Document titled: 
James Morrison 
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Morrison's "Report" to 
Reverend Howell (ML MS 
safe 1-33)

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

to Peter Heywood and 
William Howell (PANDORA)

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

James Morrison 
(Boatswain's Mate - 
BOUNTY)

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 374 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1142[031]

 Title: Document titled: 
Correspondance between 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[032]

 Title: Document titled: 
George Hamilton - Surgeon 

  Object number:
ANMS1142[033]

 Title: Document titled: 
Notes on George Hamilton 
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Correspondance between 
Capt. Edwards, Admiralty 
(sec. Stephens), etc. Re 
Medicaments & Trade 
Goods

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

George Hamilton - Surgeon 
- PANDORA

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Notes on George Hamilton 
surgeon on HMS PANDORA 
1790 - 1791

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[058]

 Title: Newsletter titled: 
Pitcairn Miscellany, Volume 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[060]

 Title: Photocopy of a letter 
signed by Sir Charles 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[061]

 Title: Photocopy of article 
titled: The First Intimation 
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Pitcairn Miscellany, Volume 
27, Number 12 December 
1985

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Paper ink

 Name: Newsletter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

signed by Sir Charles 
Oakeley

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: The First Intimation 
of the discovery of the 
BOUNTY Mutineers

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1140[062]

 Title: Photocopy of note by 
H. Wright, Mitchell 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[063]

 Title: Document relating to 
the voyage of the BOUNTY

  Object number:
ANMS1140[064]

 Title: Article titled: Mr 
Bligh's Bad Health by Ian 
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H. Wright, Mitchell 
Librarian, 1928

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

the voyage of the BOUNTY
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Bligh's Bad Health by Ian 
Campbell

 Date: 1998
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1140[065]

 Title: Photocopy of letter to 
Mr Walter Bersinger dated 

  Object number:
ANMS1140[066]

 Title: Document titled: 
Notes on William Bligh

  Object number:
ANMS1145[007]

 Title: Print outs from 
websites relating to Johan 
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Mr Walter Bersinger dated 
March 1988

 Date: 1988
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Notes on William Bligh
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

websites relating to Johan 
Albrecht Bentink Lord of 
Terrington

 Date: 2008
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1145[009]

 Title: Print out of an article 
titled Porteswuda to home 

  Object number:
ANMS1145[010]

 Title: Three pages from the 
30th anniversary issue of 

  Object number:
ANMS1145[013]

 Title: Loch Vennachar 
Expedition Report
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titled Porteswuda to home 
of the gentry from website 
portswood.info

 Date: 14 December 2007
 Medium: Coloured ink on 

paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

30th anniversary issue of 
the Highfield Residents' 
Association newsletter

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Green ink on 

paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Expedition Report
 Date: 1977

 Medium: Ink on paper, 
metal

 Name: Report
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1146[003]

 Title: Document titled: 
Description of the boats of 

  Object number:
ANMS1146[005]

 Title: Liste des navires 
connus qui ont fait escale a 

  Object number:
ANMS1146[006]

 Title: Booklet titled: The 
Lost Voyage of Laperouse
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Description of the boats of 
Laperouse

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

connus qui ont fait escale a 
Vanikoro et qui ont, soit 
par les recherches 
efectues, soit par les objets 
recueillis, une relation avec 
le naufrage des navires de 
Laperouse en 1788

 Date: 1987
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Report
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

 

Lost Voyage of Laperouse
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Booklet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1146[007]

 Title: Association Fortunes 
de Mer Caledoniennes 

  Object number:
ANMS1146[008]

 Title: Laperouse et 
L'Australie (de Botany Bay 

  Object number:
ANMS1146[010]

 Title: Photocopied papers 
relating to the 
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de Mer Caledoniennes 
Heritage Maritime 
Caledonien

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Booklet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

L'Australie (de Botany Bay 
a Vanikoro)

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Booklet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

relating to the 
Bicentennary of Laperouse

 Date: 1984-1988
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1146[011]

 Title: Laperouse in Maui
 Date: 1980s-1990s

  Object number:
ANMS1146[013]

 Title: Photocopy from a 
journal : Papers Relating to 

  Object number:
ANMS1146[014]

 Title: Flyer titled: 
Laperouse and Australia
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 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Card
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

journal : Papers Relating to 
the Chevalier de la Perouse

 Date: 1992
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Laperouse and Australia
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Flyer
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
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survey work on Wreck and 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
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Discovery of Vanikoro
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

magazine with an 
illustration of the wreck 
site of the L'ASTROLABE

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

1986
 Date: 1986

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Poster
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
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stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
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archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
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Rhodes
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Captain Dillon Story
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Extracted from the Report 
of dumont D'Urville

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
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Galleons, Dutch and 
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waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
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Subjects covered in the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
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CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
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waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
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and armour, ship's pumps, 
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stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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titled: La Perouse on 
Hudson Bay

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

L'Enigme de Vanikoro
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

L'Expedition Laperouse 
1785-1985

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Bulletin
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
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survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
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 Title: Photocopied booklet 
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  Object number:
ANMS1148[018]

 Title: Printed notes by 
Thomas Massee relating to 
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'Isles Vanikoro ou Iles de la 
Recherche'.

 Date: 1980s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

on Expedition Vanikoro 86
 Date: 1986
 Name: Booklet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

Thomas Massee relating to 
discovery of a shipwreck 
site

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1148[020]

 Title: Letter and 
attachment from Musee de 

  Object number:
ANMS1148[021]

 Title: Handwritten letter 
from Tom Massee to Ron 

  Object number:
ANMS1148[051]

 Title: The fate of La 
Perouse : How a maritime 
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attachment from Musee de 
la Marine

 Date: 1987
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

from Tom Massee to Ron 
Coleman

 Date: 1986-1987
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Perouse : How a maritime 
mystery was solved at 
Vanikoro

 Date: 1938
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1148[052]

 Title: List of Relics 
Recovered from Wrecks of 

  Object number:
ANMS1148[053]

 Title: Document titled: 
Laperouse Relics

  Object number:
ANMS1148[054]

 Title: Photocopy of article 
titled: Voyage to Vanikoro
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Recovered from Wrecks of 
Laperouse at Vanikoro, 
April 1986.

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Laperouse Relics
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Documents
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

titled: Voyage to Vanikoro
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1148[055]

 Title: Document titled: 
Summary

  Object number:
ANMS1148[056]

 Title: Document titled: 
Laperouse Relics

  Object number:
ANMS1148[057]

 Title: La Perouse 
Shipwrecks : shipwreck off 
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Summary
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Documents
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Laperouse Relics
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Documents
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Shipwrecks : shipwreck off 
Tweed Heads discovered 
1969

 Date: 1969
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1148[058]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Underwater Sites and their 

  Object number:
ANMS1148[059]

 Title: Chart of Vanikoro 
Islands

  Object number:
ANMS1148[060]

 Title: Second draft of 
Laperouse: The Other 
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Underwater Sites and their 
Priorities

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Islands
 Date: 1980s-1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Laperouse: The Other 
Captain Cook by Ron 
Coleman

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ppaper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1148[062]

 Title: The Mystery Solved : 
from Hudson Bay to Botany 

  Object number:
ANMS1148[061]

 Title: Preparation for the 
Laperouse Expedition

  Object number:
ANMS1148[063]

 Title: Document titled: the 
Fate of the Last Survivors 
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from Hudson Bay to Botany 
Bay -photocopied document

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Laperouse Expedition
 Date: 1980-1999

 Medium: Paper
 Name: Documents
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Fate of the Last Survivors 
of the Laperouse Scientific 
Expedition 1788

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Documents
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1148[064]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Legacy of Laperouse: 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[001]

 Title: La Perouse 
Expedition Soloman Islands 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[002]

 Title: Photocopy of a chart 
of La Boussole



Page  of 426 1301

   

 

Legacy of Laperouse: 
Relics Recovered From the 
two 18th century 
Shipwrecks at Vanikoro 
1826-1990

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Documents
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Expedition Soloman Islands 
1986

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Ink on paper in 

plastic binding
 Name: Publication
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

of La Boussole
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Chart
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[003]

 Title: Item from archive 
series ANMS1147

  Object number:
ANMS1147[004]

 Title: Underwater recording 
sheet of the Vanikoro wreck

  Object number:
ANMS1147[005]

 Title: Underwater recording 
sheet of the Vanikoro wreck



Page  of 429 1301

   

 

series ANMS1147
 Date: 1980-1999

 Medium: Paper
 Name: Archive item
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

sheet of the Vanikoro wreck
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Diagram
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

sheet of the Vanikoro wreck
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[006]

 Title: Photocopy of a chart 
of La Boussole

  Object number:
ANMS1147[008]

 Title: Media release 
relating to expedition led 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[009]

 Title: Sketch of a pierrier 
found near an anchor
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of La Boussole
 Date: 1980s - 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Chart
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

relating to expedition led 
by Ron Coleman to La 
Perouse wrecks

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Media release
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

found near an anchor
 Date: 1980-1999

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Sketch
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[010]

 Title: Envelope marked: 
Work Sheets The Faille

  Object number:
ANMS1147[011]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for site Van 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[012]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for site Van 



Page  of 435 1301

   

 

Work Sheets The Faille
 Date: 1980s -1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Envelope
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

survey sheet for site Van 
#2 north end

 Date: 26 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil and ink on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

survey sheet for site Van 
#2 south end

 Date: 26 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil and ink on 

paper, tracing paper, 
masking tape

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[013]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet from 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[014]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet from 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[015]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet from 
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survey sheet from 
Vanikoro expedition site

 Date: April 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

survey sheet from 
Vanikoro expedition site

 Date: 16 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

survey sheet from 
Vanikoro expedition site

 Date: April 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[016]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for Vanikoro 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[017]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for Vanikoro 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[018]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for Vanikoro 
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survey sheet for Vanikoro 
expedition site

 Date: 16 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

survey sheet for Vanikoro 
expedition site

 Date: 17 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

survey sheet for Vanikoro 
expedition site

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[019]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sketch of an anchor

  Object number:
ANMS1147[020]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet from 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[021]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet from a 
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survey sketch of an anchor
 Date: 1986

 Medium: Pencil on paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sketch
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

survey sheet from 
Vanikoro expedition site

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

survey sheet from a 
Vanikoro expedition site

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[022]

 Title: List of figures titled: 
Bottom Profile / Measure at 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[023]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for False Pass

  Object number:
ANMS1147[024]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sketch for Vanikoro 
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Bottom Profile / Measure at 
Right Angle to Base Line

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

survey sheet for False Pass
 Date: 14 April 1986

 Medium: Ink, pencil on 
paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

survey sketch for Vanikoro 
expedition showing site 
profile at bottom at every 
2 metres

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink, pencil on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sketch
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[025]

 Title: Hand drawns chart of 
the Vanikoro wreck

  Object number:
ANMS1147[026]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sketch from a 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[027]

 Title: Hand drawn chart of 
the Vanikoro wreck
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the Vanikoro wreck
 Date: 1986

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Chart
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

survey sketch from a 
Vanikoro site

 Date: 14 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil, ink on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sketch
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

the Vanikoro wreck
 Date: 1986

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Chart
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 452 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1147[028]

 Title: Sketch from Vanikoro 
expedition site

  Object number:
ANMS1147[029]

 Title: Group of 6 
archaeological survey 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[030]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet
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expedition site
 Date: 1986

 Medium: Pencil on paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sketch
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

archaeological survey 
sheets

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Pencil, ink on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

survey sheet
 Date: 14 April 1986

 Medium: Pencil on paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[031]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet from 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[032]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for site Van 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[033]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet
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survey sheet from 
Vanikoro expedition site

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Pencil, ink on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

survey sheet for site Van 
#2

 Date: 19 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

survey sheet
 Date: 1986

 Medium: Pencil on paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[034]

 Title: List of depths along 
baseline at each meter 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[035]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for site Van 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[037]

 Title: Envelope marked: 
Vanikoro Underwater 
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baseline at each meter 
until 25 meters deep

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper, 

tape
 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

survey sheet for site Van 
#2

 Date: 19 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil on paper

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Vanikoro Underwater 
Recording Sheets

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Envelope
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[038]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for Van #1 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[039]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for Astrolabe 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[042]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet from Van #1 
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survey sheet for Van #1 
site

 Date: 21 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil, ink on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

survey sheet for Astrolabe 
site Van #1

 Date: April 1986
 Medium: Pencil, ink on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

survey sheet from Van #1 
Astrolabe site

 Date: 20 April 1986
 Medium: Pencil, ink on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 464 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1147[043]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sketch showing 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[044]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for False 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[045]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet
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survey sketch showing 
locations of finds

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Ink, pencil on 

tracing paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sketch
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

survey sheet for False 
Passage Van #1

 Date: 19 April 1986
 Medium: Pen, pencil on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

survey sheet
 Date: 1986

 Medium: Pencil on paper, 
tape

 Name: Archaeological 
survey sheet

 History: On Thursday 3 July 
2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[046]

 Title: Archaeological 
survey sheet for Astrolabe 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[047]

 Title: Story of the 
wreckage of LAPEROUSE 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[048]

 Title: Photocopied map 
'Isles Vanikoro ou Iles de la 
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survey sheet for Astrolabe 
site Van #1

 Date: 21 April 1986
 Medium: Ink, pencil on 

paper
 Name: Archaeological 

survey sheet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

wreckage of LAPEROUSE 
told to Captain Dillon

 Date: 1980-1999
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

'Isles Vanikoro ou Iles de la 
Recherche'

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[050]

 Title: Photocopies of maps 
depicting the VANIKOROA 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[053]

 Title: Report titled: 
Materials Discovered by 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[055]

 Title: List titled 1986 relics
 Date: after 1986
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depicting the VANIKOROA 
FAILLE wreck

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Map
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Materials Discovered by 
Captain Peter Dilon of the 
Research in 1827

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Report
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

 Date: after 1986
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[056]

 Title: Article titled The 
1986 La Perouse 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[057]

 Title: List titled 1986 relics
 Date: 1986

  Object number:
ANMS1147[058]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
newsletter titled Two 
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1986 La Perouse 
Expedition: Vanikoro, 
Solomon Islands by S Slege 
and R A Coleman

 Date: c 1986
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

 Date: 1986
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

newsletter titled Two 
Hundred Years: a week by 
week historical count down 
to Australia's Bicentennial

 Date: 1988
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Newsletter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[060]

 Title: Photocopy of Earth 
Sciences History Group 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[061]

 Title: Letter and report 
relating to Laperouse 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[062]

 Title: Photocopy of 
appendix 2 titled: The fate 
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Sciences History Group 
Newsletter

 Date: June 1986
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Newsletter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

relating to Laperouse 
shipwreck La Boussole: 
Excavation and Artefacts

 Date: 1990
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

appendix 2 titled: The fate 
of the last survivors of the 
Laperouse scientific 
expedition, 1788

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Appendix
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[063]

 Title: Photocopy of 
appendix 2b titled: Visits to 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[064]

 Title: Photocopy of 
appendix 3 titled: Field 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[065]

 Title: Photocopy of 
appendix 5 titled: Sledge, 
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appendix 2b titled: Visits to 
Vanikoro, searches and 
relics removed 1827 - 1982

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

appendix 3 titled: Field 
Register - Vanikoro 
Artefacts recovered from 
site No. 1 (False Passage) 
and site no. 2 (The Ravine)

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Appendix
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

appendix 5 titled: Sledge, 
Coleman and Clark: The 
Laperouse Expeditions 
1986 and 1990.

 Date: 1986 - 1990s
 Medium: Ppaer, ink

 Name: Appendix
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[066]

 Title: Photocopy of apendix 
4 titled: Sledge, Coleman 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[067]

 Title: Photocopy of apendix 
6 titled: comments on gun 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[069]

 Title: Photocopy of report 
titled: A report on 
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4 titled: Sledge, Coleman 
and Clark: The Laperouse 
Expeditions 1986 and 1990

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Appendix
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

6 titled: comments on gun 
flints recovered from the 
Laperouse shipwrecks 
Astrolabe and Bussole, 
Vanikoro Island, Solomon 
Islands

 Date: 1970s -1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Appendix
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

titled: A report on 
investigations of two 
French ships wrecked in 
1788 and survivors' site at 
Vanikoro, Solomon Islands

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Report
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1147[070]

 Title: Photocopy of a series 
of photographs of relics 

  Object number:
ANMS1147[071]

 Title: Index of references
 Date: 1970s - 1990s

  Object number:
ANMS1149[017]

 Title: Photocopy of bulletin 
titled: Stone Adzes of 



Page  of 486 1301

   

 

of photographs of relics 
from the 1986 expedition

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

 Date: 1970s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Index
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

titled: Stone Adzes of 
South East Asia

 Date: 1970
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Bulletin
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1149[002]

 Title: Photocopied of 
document relating to the 

  Object number:
ANMS1149[003]

 Title: Photocopy of essay 
titled: Maritime 

  Object number:
ANMS1149[010]

 Title: Sketch of a two 
masted vessel
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document relating to the 
excavations on the Bacau 
Plateau

 Date: 1980s - 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled: Maritime 
Archaeological Exhibition 
in the Museum Nasional in 
Indonesia by sutrisno & 
Intan Maridiana N

 Date: 1991
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Essay
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

masted vessel
 Date: 1970s - 1980s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Sketch
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1149[014]

 Title: Report titled: New 
evidence of early 

  Object number:
ANMS1138[010]

 Title: Photocopied pages 
from The Journal of Pacific 

  Object number:
ANMS1138[011]

 Title: Inter-library loan 
request form
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evidence of early 
Indonesian and Papuan 
maritime contacts in the 
Western Torres Strait 
region

 Date: 1970s - 1980s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Report
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

from The Journal of Pacific 
History

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

request form
 Date: 1988

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Request form
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1138[012]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
journal article titled The 

  Object number:
ANMS1138[013]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
journal article titled The 

  Object number:
ANMS1138[015]

 Title: Printed copy of a 
poem which describes the 
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journal article titled The 
Last of the Pandoras

 Date: 1988
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

journal article titled The 
Pandora Again

 Date: 1988
 Medium: Paper

 Name: Article
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

poem which describes the 
incidents of the BOUNTY 
and PANDORA

 Date: 1980s-1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Poem
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 



Page  of 496 1301

   

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[001]

 Title: Document titled: 
Mary Tighe

  Object number:
ANMS1411[002]

 Title: Document titled: John 
Taylor

  Object number:
ANMS1411[003]

 Title: Document titled: 
Stoke House, Stoke Place, 
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Mary Tighe
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Taylor
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Stoke House, Stoke Place, 
Headington

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Machine for raising water 
from a well 1588

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Taylor's patent for an 
engine making blocks, 
shivers and pins for use in 
the Royal Navy

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

William Richard
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Hampdem Gurney Jameson 
(1852-1939)

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Ron Coleman re: John & 
Walter III

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Walter Taylor
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Ron Coleman re: The 
Taylors

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Walter Taylor and Elizabeth 
Silver

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Walter Taylor and Martha
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Walter Taylor III and Sarah 
Andrews

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

William Kingsbury, A.M
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Toleration Act
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
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provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
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Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
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Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
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Entry printed from Oxford 
English Dictionary

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Mortacau Andrews I
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Taylor and Rebecca Maria 
Ann Spilsbury

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
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notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
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survey work on Wreck and 
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Jonathan Spilbury and 
Rebecca Chapman

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

George Taylor and Marie 
Alphonsine Dowling

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Theophilus Taylor
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
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BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
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survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
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Thomas Ebenezer Taylor 
and Mary Agatha Cornud

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

William Taylor and 
Elizabeth Mandell

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Walter Kingsbury and 
Sarah Andrews Taylor

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
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survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
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cables, dripstones, arms 
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stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Samuel Silver Taylor and 
Charlotte Amelie Cornud

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Walter Taylor IV and Anne 
Barbara Strut

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Rebecca Maria Ann 
Spilsbury 1779-1820

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
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provide a snapshot of one 
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summary of The 
Proceedings of the Old 
Bailey

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Technical Exgranges 
between Francen and 
England during the XVI - 
XVX centuries

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Industrial Technology 
Transfer Between Britain 
and France in the XVIII 
Century

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
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and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Amazon catalogue for 
Industrial Espionage and 
Technology Transfer: 
Britain and France in the 
18th Century

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

catalogue for Daniel 
Lescalier, 1743-1822, Man 
of the Sea and Military 
Spy? Maritime 
Developments and French 
Military Espionage

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

Taylor II will addition 1762
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
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excavation work on the 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
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BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
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survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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of Walter Taylor II
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

III's Will
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Ron Coleman re: John and 
Walter III

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
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of the pioneers of maritime 
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Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
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Island, site excavation 
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survey work on Wreck and 
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document titled: 
Explantaion of the 
Construction & Use of the 
Patent Block Mill

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: 
Specification of Elizabeth 
Taylor Machinery for 
Making Ships' Blocks

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: 
Specification of Walter 
Taylor and William Collins 
Pumps for Making Ships

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[040]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[041]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Walter 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[045]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
manuscript of Walter 
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document titled: 
Description

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Walter 
Taylor II's supplementary 
Will or codicil (1762)

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

manuscript of Walter 
Taylor's will

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[043]

 Title: Document titled: Will 
of Samuel Miller

  Object number:
ANMS1411[042]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Walter 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[044]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Grinding 
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of Samuel Miller
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Walter 
Taylor II's Will (1754)

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Grinding 
Grain, Making and 
Greasing Ship's Blocks

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[046]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
manuscript of a patented 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[047]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: An Act of 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[048]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 
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manuscript of a patented 
horse mill

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: An Act of 
enlarging the Term of 
Letters Patent granted to 
Elizabeth Taylor

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: 
Specification of Mark Noble 
Pumps

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[049]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[050]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[051]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 
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document titled: 
Specification of Mark Noble 
Machine for Raising Water

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: 
Specification of Michael 
Searles Pinion and Rack for 
Pumps, Engines, etc

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: 
Specification of Hilldebrand 
Morley Machine for Raising 
Water from ships' Holds, 
Mines, etc

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[052]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Pulleys for 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[053]

 Title: Document titled: 
Patent block mill, 1794

  Object number:
ANMS1411[054]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled:Bushing 
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document titled: Pulleys for 
Ship's Blocks, Boxes for 
Carriage Wheels, etc

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Patent block mill, 1794
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled:Bushing 
Cast Iron or Metal Shivers 
for Ships' Blocks

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Walter 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[056]

 Title: Transcription of a 
photocopy of a manuscript 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[057]

 Title: Email from Jude 
Palemer to Ron Coleman 
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document titled: Walter 
Taylor

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

photocopy of a manuscript 
titled: ADM 106/ 1136 folio 
138

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Palemer to Ron Coleman 
re: London

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[058]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
manuscript titled: ADM 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[059]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
manuscript titled: ADM 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[060]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
manuscript titled: ADM 
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manuscript titled: ADM 
106/ 1126 folio 42

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

manuscript titled: ADM 
106/ 1124 folio 205

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

manuscript titled: ADM 
106/ 1136 folio 140

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 



Page  of 556 1301

   

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[061]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1411[063]

 Title: Photocopy of chapter 
XVII Chain Pump

  Object number:
ANMS1411[065]

 Title: Document titled Notes
 Date: 2007
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document titled: 
Progresive Development of 
Steam Engine

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

XVII Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[066]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Chain Pump

  Object number:
ANMS1411[067]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Chain Pump

  Object number:
ANMS1411[068]

 Title: Document titled: 
Paternoster Chain Pump
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Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Paternoster Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[069]

 Title: Document titled: 
Chain Pump

  Object number:
ANMS1411[070]

 Title: Document titled: 
Chain Pump

  Object number:
ANMS1411[071]

 Title: Document titled: 
Chinese Chain Pump
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Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Chinese Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1411[072]

 Title: Document titled: 
Chain of Buckets

  Object number:
ANMS1411[073]

 Title: Document titled: 
Chain of Buckets

  Object number:
ANMS1411[074]

 Title: Document titled: 
Chain of Buckets
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Chain of Buckets
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Chain of Buckets
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Chain of Buckets
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
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Paternoster Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Paternoster Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Paternoster Chain Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
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notes and 150 manila 
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archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Water Lifting Devices for 
Irrigation and Drainage

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Tiangong Kaiwu Chain 
Pumps

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

About Noria and Saqiya 
Water Lifting Devices

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
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cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Improved Chain Pump by 
John Bentinck Esq Captain 
in His Majesty's Roayal 
Navy

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Details of the Cole-
Bentinck Chain Pump

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

diagram of a pump wheel
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
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and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Biography of John Albert 
Bentinck (1737 - 1775) 
Naval Captain and M.P.

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Bentinck
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Captain Joh Bentinck and 
his son

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
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Chain Pumps
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Captain Bentinck search 
results

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Directions
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
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ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Details of Cole's Improved 
Hand Pump

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Coles - Bentinck Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Hand Pump
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Catalogue of the Civil and 
Mechanical Engineering 
Designs 1741-1792 of John 
Smeaton

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Albert Bentinck
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Image
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Ship's Equipment in the 
18th Century Royal Navy

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
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cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Anchor & Anchor Chains
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

use the tables
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

for the Pow & Fawcus 
windlass pump

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[010]

 Title: Photocopy of the 
Report on the Inspection of 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[011]

 Title: Copy of the The 
Anchor Fishery Bay - Eyre 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[012]

 Title: Photocopy of six 
pages of the Encyclopedia 
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Report on the Inspection of 
the Iron Anchor, "auger" 
and Chain Dredged from 
the Brisbane River in May 
1985

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Anchor Fishery Bay - Eyre 
Peninsular

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

pages of the Encyclopedia 
Britannica

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[013]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Fabrique 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[014]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
docuemnt titled: Stockless 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[015]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
docuemnt titled: Stockless 
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document titled: Fabrique 
des Ancres

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

docuemnt titled: Stockless 
Anchors and Fittings

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

docuemnt titled: Stockless 
Anchors and Fittings

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[016]

 Title: Photocopy of the 
Lloyd's Register of 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[017]

 Title: Photocopy of an 
article titled: An Anchor 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[018]

 Title: Photocopy of the 
architectural drawings of 
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Lloyd's Register of 
Shipping List of Patent 
Anchors Sanctioned by the 
Committee

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

article titled: An Anchor 
from HMB ENDEAVOUR

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

architectural drawings of 
Captain Cook's anchor

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[019]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Anchors - 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[021]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: L' 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[020]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Stockless 
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document titled: Anchors - 
Merchant Shipping Act 
1894

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: L' 
evolution des ancres

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Stockless 
Anchors

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 605 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1412[022]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: On Chain-

  Object number:
ANMS1412[023]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: History of 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[024]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Rees's 



Page  of 606 1301

   

 

document titled: On Chain-
Cables

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: History of 
the British Iron and Steel 
Industry from C. 450 B.C. 
to A.D. 1775

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: Rees's 
Manufacturing Industry 
1819-20

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Stud Link 
Chain Cable - Common 
Links

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: 
Seamanship

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Ure's 
Dictionary of Arts, 
Manufactures and Mines

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Nautical 
Dictionary Anchors & 
Cables

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Anchors 
and Chains of Sail and 
Steam Vessels, Their 
Weight, Dimensions and 
Lenght

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

document titled: 
Amygdalin Anchor

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: The 
Elements and Practice of 
rigging and Seamanship

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: 
Cyclopaedia of Useful Arts 
& Manufactures

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: 
Encyclopedie Navale des 
Modeles Reduits

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[034]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Nautical 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[035]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: To 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[036]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: The 
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document titled: Nautical 
Magazine

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: To 
Shipowners, Captains & etc

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Anchors

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[037]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: New 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[038]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[039]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: The 
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document titled: New 
Universal Dictionary of the 
Marine

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: 
Conservation of an Anchor 
from the wrecksite of HMS 
SIRIUS (1790)

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: The 
Nautical Magazine and 
Naval Chronicle for 1837

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[040]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[041]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Article du 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[042]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: 
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document titled: 
Dictionnaire Pittoresque de 
Marine

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Article du 
Maitre D'Equipage

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: 
Encyclopedie Methodique 
Arts et Metiers Mecaniques

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[043]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Iron 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[044]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[045]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Tables for 
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document titled: Iron 
Balalst for the Georgian 
Navy and its Producers

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: The 
Design of Winches Used at 
Sea in the 1800s

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Tables for 
Wooden Vessels

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1412[046]

 Title: Document titled: 
Description of the tools 

  Object number:
ANMS1412[050]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[002]

 Title: Document titled: 
Illustration of Water Pump
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Description of the tools 
and explanation of the 
terms used in anchor 
making

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: The 
proportions for making 
anchors of the different 
sizes

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Illustration of Water Pump
 Date: 1988

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1413[003]

 Title: Photocopy of a wheel 
diagram

  Object number:
ANMS1413[004]

 Title: Photocopy of a pump 
diagram

  Object number:
ANMS1413[005]

 Title: Document titled: 
Notes Re Bronze Pump 
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diagram
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

diagram
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Notes Re Bronze Pump 
Valve

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1413[006]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
Bronze Drive Cog diagram

  Object number:
ANMS1413[007]

 Title: Photocopy of a hand 
pump diagram

  Object number:
ANMS1413[008]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Hull 
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Bronze Drive Cog diagram
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

pump diagram
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Hull 
Fittings

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
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Mariano Di Iacopo
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

William Falconer's 
Dictionary of the Marine: 
Pump

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Pompemaake
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
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excavation work on the 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
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YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
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an illustration of a chain 
pump

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Ship's 
bilge pumps

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Entry Printed from Oxford 
English Dictionary

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
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indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
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the Pacific, Manila 
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survey work on Wreck and 
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Description of Cole's 
Improved Hand Pump

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Journal of 
the new pump on board 
the SMIFTSURE

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: The Pumps
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
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Galleons, Dutch and 
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waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Internal 
Arrangements

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Ledgingham's Ship Pumps
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Portable 
Pumps

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1413[021]

 Title: Document titled: 
Suction Pump

  Object number:
ANMS1413[022]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Taylors of Southampton: 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[023]

 Title: Document titled: Of a 
New Hand-Pump Invented 
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Suction Pump
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Taylors of Southampton: 
Their Ship's Blocks, 
Circular Saw and Ships' 
Pumps

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

New Hand-Pump Invented 
by Mr. Walter Taylor of 
Southampton, and Used by 
the Royal Navy of Great 
Britain

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1413[024]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[025]

 Title: Document titled: 
Kingsbury

  Object number:
ANMS1413[026]

 Title: Print out from the 
Hampshire County Council 
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document titled: 
Hydrostatics

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Kingsbury
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Hampshire County Council 
Library catalogue

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1413[028]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: A 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[029]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[030]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Operative Mechanic and 
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document titled: A 
Particular Account of the 
Blocks, Shivers and Pins 
and also of his 
Improvements in the 
Constructions of Pumps

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 

excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

document titled: The 
Taylors of Southampton: 
Pioneers in Mechanical 
Engineering

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Operative Mechanic and 
British Machinist; being a 
Practical display of the 
Manufactories and 
Mechanical Arts of the 
United Kingdom

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
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Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1413[031]

 Title: Document titled: 
Falconer's Dictionary of the 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[032]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[033]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: General 
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Falconer's Dictionary of the 
Marine

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Operative Mechanic and 
British Machinist

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: General 
Layout of Pumps

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1413[034]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Common 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[035]

 Title: Document titled: An 
Engine to saw wood very 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[037]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: The 
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document titled: Common 
Pumps

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Engine to saw wood very 
readily by the force of a 
water wheel

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: The 
Operative Mechanics - Jacks

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1413[039]

 Title: Document titled: A 
figure group seated at a 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[040]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Samuel 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[041]

 Title: Document titled: 
Ohio History Volume 84
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figure group seated at a 
table in a drawing room

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Samuel 
Bentham and the 
Management of the Royal 
Dockyards, 1796-1087

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Ohio History Volume 84
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1413[042]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: A Treatise 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[043]

 Title: Document titled: 
Industrial Millbay

  Object number:
ANMS1413[044]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 
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document titled: A Treatise 
of Mechanics, Theoretical, 
Practical and Descriptive

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Industrial Millbay
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: The 
Repertory of Arts and 
Manufactures

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1413[045]

 Title: Document titled: 
Ruins of Netly Abby on 

  Object number:
ANMS1413[046]

 Title: Document titled: 
Folklore and Ghosts

  Object number:
ANMS1413[047]

 Title: Document titled: 
10th Annual Public Lecture 
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Ruins of Netly Abby on 
Taylors Hampshire 1759

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Folklore and Ghosts
 Date: 2008

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

10th Annual Public Lecture 
- 2001

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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William Augustus Taylor 
and Headington

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Westender
 Date: 2008

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Blocks, 
various specimens

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Countess Charlotte Frances 
Bentinck

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Countess Charlotte Frances 
Bentinck

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Biography of John Albert 
Bentinck (1737-1775 Naval 
Captain and MP)

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Terrington St Clement
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Dukes of Portland
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Captain William Bentnick 
1764-1813

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Charlotte Bentnick
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Sophia Bentnick
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Portland of Welbeck Abbey
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Portland of Welbeck Abbey
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Peerage
 Date: 2008

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Taylor's Coaks
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 689 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1414[003]

 Title: Document titled: 
Blockmaking

  Object number:
ANMS1414[004]

 Title: Document titled: 
Brunel's Coaking Machine

  Object number:
ANMS1414[005]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Block Mills at Portsmouth 



Page  of 690 1301

   

 

Blockmaking
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Brunel's Coaking Machine
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Block Mills at Portsmouth 
Dockyard in the 18th to 
20th Century

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Middleton's Response or 
Memorial Addressed to th 
House of Commons

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Samuel Bentham
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Saw-Mills
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 



Page  of 694 1301

   

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1414[009]

 Title: Document titled: 
Brunel's Coaking Machine

  Object number:
ANMS1414[010]

 Title: Document titled: 
Brunel's Crown Saw and 

  Object number:
ANMS1414[011]

 Title: Document titled: 
Theorie Elementaire des 
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Brunel's Coaking Machine
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Brunel's Crown Saw and 
Coaking Engine 1820

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Theorie Elementaire des 
Poulies

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Block Machinery Early 19th 

  Object number:
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Naval 

  Object number:
ANMS1414[014]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document featuring 
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Block Machinery Early 19th 
Century

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Naval 
Blockmaking in the 18th 
and 19th Centuries

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document featuring 
sheaves

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1414[015]

 Title: Document titled: 
Machinery, Block 

  Object number:
ANMS1414[016]

 Title: Document titled: 
Steel's Formula for Block & 

  Object number:
ANMS1414[017]

 Title: Document titled: 
Coaks, Sheaves, Blocks, 
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Machinery, Block 
Machinery at Portsmouth

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Steel's Formula for Block & 
Sheave Dimension

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Coaks, Sheaves, Blocks, 
Pulleys

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1414[018]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Ship-

  Object number:
ANMS1414[020]

 Title: Photocopy of journal 
titled: The International 

  Object number:
ANMS1414[022]

 Title: Document titled: 
Forces, Blocks and Tackles
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document titled: Ship-
Building Unveil'd

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: The International 
Journal of Nautical 
Archaelogy and 
Underwater Exploration

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Forces, Blocks and Tackles
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Photocopy of 
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  Object number:
ANMS1414[024]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Blocks: 
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ANMS1414[025]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 
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document titled: Types of 
Blocks

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Blocks: 
Their Shape and Forms

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: 
Description and Use of 
Blocks

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Diagram
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

document titled: 
Denzification and Parting

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

ASTREA
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Coak Configuration
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Relics 
from the Dutch East 
Indiaman, Zeewikjk 
Foundered in 1727

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: The 
American Neptune

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Marine Divers' Discovery of 
the 18th Century Warship

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Weston Mill, Mayfield Park
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Sheaves (compared to 
Steel's formula)

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Making the Modern World
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Steel's 
Rigging and Seamnship-
Plates

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Coak Configurations 2-
Eared, Single-Sided Type

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Coak Configurations 2-
Eared, Single-Sided Type

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Portsmouth Block Mills
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Description of the Tools 
and Explanation of the 
Terms usde in Block-Making

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Marc Isambard Brunel, 
French-born English 
Engineer

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Henry Maudslay, English 
Engineer and Precision 
Toolmaker

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Portsmouth System of 
Manufacture

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 



Page  of 727 1301

   

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
Andrew Gray, 1804, The 
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Samuel Bentham
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Blockmaking
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Andrew Gray, 1804, The 
Experienced Millwright, 
Edinburgh

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Sheave
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

William Falconer's 
Dictionary of the Marine: 
Block

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

William Falconer's 
Dictionary of the Marine: 
Sheaves

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
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Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Pioneers of the Machine 
Tools Industry, Samuel 
Bentham & Mark Isambard 
Brunel

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Portsmouth Block Mills
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Portsmouth Block Mills
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Chapter VIII Locks and 
Blocks

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Betham Project
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

manuscript titled: Mid-8-9
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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manuscript titled: ADM 106 
- 3385 Public Record Office

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Via Francigena in Tuscany
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

image of an olive oil jar
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Fantoni, Count Luigi
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Heraldry in Tuscany
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Grand-Duchy of Tuscany
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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History of Florence
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Medici Family
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Tuscany
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Gian Gastone de Medici, 
Grand Duke of Tuscany

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Ferdinando I de Medici, 
Grand Duke of Tuscany

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Europe in the Age of 
Renaissance and 
Reformation

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[013]

 Title: Document titled: Italy
 Date: 2006

  Object number:
ANMS1415[014]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Surviving Prerogatives and 

  Object number:
ANMs1415[015]

 Title: Photocopy depicting 
the coat of arms of the 
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 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

Surviving Prerogatives and 
Titles of the Grand Ducal 
House of Tuscany

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

the coat of arms of the 
House of Medici

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[016]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1415[017]

 Title: Document depicting 
a map of Italy

  Object number:
ANMS1415[018]

 Title: Document titled: 
Tuscany
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document titled: 
Encyclopedia Britannica

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

a map of Italy
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Tuscany
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[019]

 Title: Document titled: 
Florence

  Object number:
ANMS1415[020]

 Title: Document depicting 
a road map of Florence

  Object number:
ANMS1415[021]

 Title: Document titled: Arts 
and Crafts
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Florence
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

a road map of Florence
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

and Crafts
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[022]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Medici Granducal Archive: 

  Object number:
ANMS1415[023]

 Title: Document titled: 
Eighteenth-Century 

  Object number:
ANMS1415[024]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Jews and the Medici
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Medici Granducal Archive: 
Documents for Jewish 
History, Religion and 
Culture

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Eighteenth-Century 
Chronology: 1660

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Jews and the Medici
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Medici: A Chronology
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Florence under the Loraines
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Robert Dudley Duke of 
Northumberland

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 



Page  of 766 1301

   

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Cosmo I de Medici
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Ferdinand I de Meici
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Middle Ages in Florence in 
2001

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Brief History of the Coltano 
Estate

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Ferninando I de Medici, 
Grand Duke of Tuscany

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Olive oil: the Inside Story
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Impruneta
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Lucca
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Fantini, Count Luigi
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[037]

 Title: Document titled: 
Florence

  Object number:
ANMS1415[038]

 Title: Document titled: 
Taking a Carriage on the 

  Object number:
ANMS1415[039]

 Title: Document depicting 
a ceramic jar
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Florence
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Taking a Carriage on the 
Grand Tour

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

a ceramic jar
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[040]

 Title: Document titled: 
Olive oil jar production in 

  Object number:
ANMS1415[041]

 Title: Document titled: 
Olive oil and the export 

  Object number:
ANMS1415[042]

 Title: Document titled: 
Some important features of 
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Olive oil jar production in 
Tuscany 16th to 19th 
centuries

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Olive oil and the export 
jars in England

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Some important features of 
the Tuscan jars

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 



Page  of 781 1301

   

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[043]

 Title: Document titled: 
Signposts of historical 

  Object number:
ANMS1415[044]

 Title: Document titled: 
Labronica library centre of 

  Object number:
ANMS1415[045]

 Title: Document titled: 
Centre of Bootys of the Oil
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Signposts of historical 
impact: Tuscan export 
olive oil jars in British, 
British colonial and Royal 
Navy contexts of the 17th 
and 18th centuries

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 

excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

Labronica library centre of 
bootys of the oil

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Centre of Bootys of the Oil
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[046]

 Title: Document titled: 
Bootys of the Oil

  Object number:
ANMS1415[047]

 Title: Document titled: 
Comune di Livorno

  Object number:
ANMS1415[048]

 Title: Document titled: 
Bottini dell' Olio
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Bootys of the Oil
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Comune di Livorno
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Bottini dell' Olio
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
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Subjects covered in the 
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cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
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PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
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survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Center of Villa Fabbricotti
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Marchese Carlo Ginori
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Leghorn
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
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and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Livorno
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Leghorn: Center of 
Immigration of the Sefardic 
Jews to America, 17th 
Century

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

archives of State of Livorno
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
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ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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and Britain between 
Mediterranean and Atlantic 
worlds: Leghorn - an 
English port

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Itinerario D' Italia
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Communal Library of 
Livorno

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
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FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
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HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Bottini dell' Olio
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Palmer to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Jews in 
Tuscany in the Modern Age

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
FromConstruction to 
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ANMS1415[063]
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 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

FromConstruction to 
Deconstruction of a Water 
City: The Case of Pisa

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Lucca and its lands
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[065]

 Title: Document titled: The 
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[066]
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Lucca: Walls, Mercatores & 
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Cartographica Neerlandica 
Background for Ortelius 
Map No. 207

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Guelph Tower of the old 
Citadel

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Lucca: Walls, Mercatores & 
Medieval Global Bankers

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[069]

 Title: Document titled: The 
cotto in the Impruneta 
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Forci e la sus storia a vol d' 
Uccello

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Tuscany Terra Cotta
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

cotto in the Impruneta 
tradtion

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
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  Object number:
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 Title: Document titled: 
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  Object number:
ANMS1415[072]

 Title: Document titled: 
Montelupo Fiorentino
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Land of Terracotta, The 
Impruneta Terracota

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

History of the Village
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Montelupo Fiorentino
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Tours in the Province
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

and Civil Life: the bases of 
the renaissance of maiolica 
in florentine are 1830-1470

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Canal
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Arsenali Medicei
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: IOJ News
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Illdge to ron Coleman
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Hughes to Hector Neff
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Neff to Peter Illdge
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: A Table of 
the Foreing Measures, 
Carefully Compared with 
the English

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Florentine 
Wares of the XV Century

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
British West Indies sugar 
Industry in the Late 19th 
Century

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: Jamaica 
Talk

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Boutell's 
Heraldy

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: An 
Encyclopaedic Dictionary 
of Heraldy

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Shield 
and Crest

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: The 
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 Title: Photocopy of 
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document titled: 
Encyclopedie Methodique 
Marine

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: The 
Journal of john Sweatman

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Collector's 
Illustrated Encyclopedia of 
the American Revolution

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Western 
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document titled: The 
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 
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document titled: Western 
Mediterranean Storage Jars

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Voyage of the Endeavour 
1768 - 1771

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: 
Introduction

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 833 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1416[019]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Enterprise 

  Object number:
ANMS1416[020]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Ausralian 

  Object number:
ANMS1416[021]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Nautical 



Page  of 834 1301

   

 

document titled: Enterprise 
and Adventure

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Ausralian 
Coin Review

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Nautical 
Archaeology

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
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waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Men Ships 
and the Sea

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: La civilta 
del cotto

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Faenza
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Clipping from the The 
international Journal of 
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document titled: The 
London Archaeologist

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Alphabets #289
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

international Journal of 
Nautical Archaeology and 
Underwater Exploration

 Date: 1980
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: A Guide 

  Object number:
ANMS1416[029]

 Title: Photocopy of 
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: London oil 
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document titled: A Guide 
to Artifacts of Colonial 
America

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Mewstone 
Ledge site

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: London oil 
jars in the 1840s

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1416[030]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Oil jars

  Object number:
ANMS1416[032]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Pottery 

  Object number:
ANMS1416[033]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Vasai de 
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document titled: Oil jars
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Pottery 
and Porcelain in colonial 
Williamsburg's 
Archaeological Collections

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: Vasai de 
Montelupo

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1416[034]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Rees's 

  Object number:
ANMS1416[035]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Fat Oil 

  Object number:
ANMS1416[036]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 
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document titled: Rees's 
Manufacturing Industry 
(1819-20)

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Fat Oil 
Manufacture

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: 
Mechanical and Cemical, 
Manufactures, Mining and 
Engineering

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1416[037]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Trade, 

  Object number:
ANMS1416[038]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Paradise 

  Object number:
ANMS1416[039]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The Age 
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document titled: Trade, 
Plunder and Settlement

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Paradise 
of Exiles, Tuscany and the 
British

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: The Age 
of Elizabeth

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1416[040]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 

  Object number:
Anms1416[041]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Medicine 

  Object number:
ANMS1416[042]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Univ. 
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document titled: 
Commercial Foods 1740 - 
1820

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Medicine 
and the Navy 1200-1900

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Univ. 
Daily Reg. 12 Jan 1875

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1416[043]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Yassi Ada, 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[001]

 Title: Email from John 
Cotter to Ron Coleman

  Object number:
ANMS1417[002]

 Title: Document titled 
England's Treasure by 
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document titled: Yassi Ada, 
a Seventh-century 
Byzantine Shipwreck

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Cotter to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

England's Treasure by 
Foreing Trade

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[003]

 Title: Document titled 
Mercantilism

  Object number:
ANMS1417[004]

 Title: Document titled: 
Adam Smith - Wealth of 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[006]

 Title: Email from June 
Palmer to Ron Coleman
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Mercantilism
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Adam Smith - Wealth of 
Nations 1776

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Palmer to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[007]

 Title: Email from June 
Palmer to Ron Coleman

  Object number:
ANMS1417[008]

 Title: Email from June 
Palmer to Ron Coleman

  Object number:
ANMS1417[009]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
ducument titled: Shops 
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Palmer to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Palmer to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

ducument titled: Shops 
and Shopkeeping in 18th 
Century England

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[010]

 Title: Document titled: 
Joshua Johnson's Letterbox 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[011]

 Title: Document titled: 
Introduction

  Object number:
ANMS1417[012]

 Title: Document titled: 
Joshua Johnson's Letterbox 
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Joshua Johnson's Letterbox 
1771

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Introduction
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Joshua Johnson's Letterbox 
1772

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[013]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Old 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[014]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Florence

  Object number:
ANMS1417[015]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: The 
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document titled: Old 
London Shops

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Florence
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: The 
Singboards of Old London 
Shops

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[016]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Italian 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[017]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: London 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[018]

 Title: Document titled: John 
Johnson Catalogue: 
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document titled: Italian 
Warehouseman

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: London 
Tradesmen's Cards

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Johnson Catalogue: 
Exhibition 2001

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 875 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1417[019]

 Title: Document titled: 
Shop in Goldhawk Road

  Object number:
ANMS1417[020]

 Title: Document depicting 
image titled: Fresh Wharf, 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[021]

 Title: Document depicting 
image titled: View of St 
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Shop in Goldhawk Road
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

image titled: Fresh Wharf, 
near London Bridge

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

image titled: View of St 
Mary le Bow, cheapside 
with shop fronts and 
carriages

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 878 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1417[022]

 Title: Document titled: Jonh 
Johnson Catalogue: 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[023]

 Title: Document titled: Jonh 
Johnson Catalogue: 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[024]

 Title: Document depicting 
image titled: View of Broad 
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Johnson Catalogue: 
Exhibition 2001

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Johnson Catalogue: 
Exhibition 2001

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

image titled: View of Broad 
street, Bloomsbury

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Fleur de Lis
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Florence Symbol
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

image depicting the Abbey 
of St. Nicholas

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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interior plan of a ship
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Olive oil Museum
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Jar Stamps & Jamaican 
Owners

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Markings and Stamps (ref. 
backup)

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

shop front for Coates Bros
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Phillips and Atkins' list of 
oil and other retail products

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[035]

 Title: Print depicting P. 
Pattenden's newspaper ad

  Object number:
ANMS1417[036]

 Title: Print depicting The 
Polygon's shop front

  Object number:
ANMS1417[037]

 Title: Print depicting the L. 
S. Wildey & Son's shop 
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Pattenden's newspaper ad
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Polygon's shop front
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

S. Wildey & Son's shop 
front

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[038]

 Title: Print depicting an ad 
for William Riz painter

  Object number:
ANMS1417[039]

 Title: Print depicting an ad 
forJohn Rich Oil & Colour 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[040]

 Title: Print depicting an ad 
for Elizabeth Hodnet at the 
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for William Riz painter
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

forJohn Rich Oil & Colour 
Man

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

for Elizabeth Hodnet at the 
Golden Sugar Loaves & Oil 
Jar

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[041]

 Title: Print depicting Barto 
Valle's Italian Warehouse 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[042]

 Title: Print depicting Fresh 
Wharf, London Bridge

  Object number:
ANMS1417[043]

 Title: Print depicting a 
Thames Wharf
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Valle's Italian Warehouse 
Haymarket

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Wharf, London Bridge
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Thames Wharf
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Print
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[044]

 Title: Document titled: 
Guilds

  Object number:
ANMS1417[045]

 Title: Document titled: List 
of Florentine Crafts Subject 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[046]

 Title: Document titled: 
Brief Historical Overview
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Guilds
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

of Florentine Crafts Subject 
to Tax

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Brief Historical Overview
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Introduction to the Textile 
Tradition in Prato

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

About this version of the 
Tratte data

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Codebook of the 1427-29 
Catasto Data file for 
Florence

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Orsanmichele Church and 
Museum

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Government of Florence
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Guilds
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Guild Hall Scenario for Guid 
Masters

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Florence - History of a City
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Baptistry Competition
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Orsanmichele
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Guilds of Florence
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

History of the Corporation
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Palazzo Bombicci Pontelli 
between Lungarno delle 
Grazie and Corso and 
Corso dei Tintori

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Common of Florence
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Land of Terracotta, The 
Impruneta Terracotta

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 917 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1417[062]

 Title: Document titled: 
XVIth and XVIIth century

  Object number:
ANMS1417[063]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Offices and the 
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XVIth and XVIIth century
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Offices and the 
Magistracies

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Common of Florence, The 
Greater Limbs

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
Views of Hosts: Reporting 
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[067]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Kingston Journal 26th 
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Views of Hosts: Reporting 
the Alien Commodity Trade 
1440-45

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Views of Hosts: English 
Merchant Culture: The 
Overseas Trader in State 
and society 1660-1720

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Kingston Journal 26th 
August 1789

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Ref References
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Barto Valle's Italian 
Warehouse

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Barto Valle's Italian 
Warehouse

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[072]

 Title: Document titled: 
Ships with foreign cargo 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[073]

 Title: Document titled: 
Newspaper Advertisement 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[074]

 Title: Document titled: 
Selling Consumption in the 
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Ships with foreign cargo 
arriving in Portsmouth 1637

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Newspaper Advertisement 
Extracts (olive oil)

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Selling Consumption in the 
Eighteenth Century: 
Advertising and 
Promotional Culture

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[075]

 Title: Document titled: 
Prices Agricultural Products

  Object number:
ANMS1417[076]

 Title: Document titled: 
Petty Custom Account 1480

  Object number:
ANMS1417[077]

 Title: Document titled: The 
controller's Account of 
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Prices Agricultural Products
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Petty Custom Account 1480
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

controller's Account of 
Petty Customs 1480-1

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[078]

 Title: Document titled: 
Tudor Improvements

  Object number:
ANMS1417[079]

 Title: Document titled: 
Oilmen, Colourmen and 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[081]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
newspaper ad
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Tudor Improvements
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Oilmen, Colourmen and 
Italian Warehouses

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

newspaper ad
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1417[082]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: L' 

  Object number:
ANMS1417[083]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Florentine 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[002]

 Title: Photocopy of the Alta 
California Newspaper



Page  of 936 1301

   

 

document titled: L' 
Ermitage

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Florentine 
Trade and Financial 
Activity Abroad

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

California Newspaper
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1418[004]

 Title: Document titled: 
Hayes, William Henry 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[005]

 Title: Document titled: My 
Consulate in Samoa 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[006]

 Title: Document titled: 
Diary and Narratives, and 
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Hayes, William Henry 
(Bully) (1829-1877)

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Consulate in Samoa 
Chapter XXI

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Diary and Narratives, and 
related papers collected by 
Ian Diamond

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1418[007]

 Title: Document titled: 
Finding Aid for the Richard 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[008]

 Title: Document titled: 
Buckingham, George

  Object number:
ANMS1418[009]

 Title: Document titled: In 
Memory of Alfred Restieaux
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Finding Aid for the Richard 
H. Dillon Papers 1957

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Buckingham, George
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Memory of Alfred Restieaux
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1418[010]

 Title: Document titled: 
Hayes, Captain William 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[011]

 Title: Document titled: 
Hayes, William Henry

  Object number:
ANMS1418[012]

 Title: Document titled: 
Bully Hayes
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Hayes, Captain William 
Henry "Bully"

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Hayes, William Henry
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Bully Hayes
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1418[013]

 Title: Document titled: 
Captain William Henry 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[014]

 Title: Document titled: 
Alfred Restieaux Stories of 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[015]

 Title: Photocopy various 
newspapers relating to 
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Captain William Henry 
Hayes [Bully Hayes] 
American Bucaneer & Pirate

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Alfred Restieaux Stories of 
bully Hayes and Others

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

newspapers relating to 
shipping news

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1418[016]

 Title: Photocopy of the 
Dictionary of American 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[017]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Bully 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[018]

 Title: Letter to Ron 
Coleman from Marion J. 
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Dictionary of American 
Biography Volume IV

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Bully 
Hayes Buccaneer

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Coleman from Marion J. 
Lekivetz

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 953 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1418[020]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
newspaper article titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[022]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Engres.Do

  Object number:
ANMS1418[026]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 
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newspaper article titled: 
The Story of a Scoundrel

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Engres.Do
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: The 
Philippine Island

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1418[028]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Grenville 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[029]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Right Hon. W.W. Grenville 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[030]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The Age 
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document titled: Grenville 
to Phillip

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Right Hon. W.W. Grenville 
to Governor Phillip

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The Age 
of Sail

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1418[031]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[032]

 Title: Document titled: Jim - 
HMS FOWEY

  Object number:
ANMS1418[033]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Life 
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document titled: The 
Falkland Islands Crisis of 
1770; Use of Naval Force

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

HMS FOWEY
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Life 
Aboard HMS Orpheus

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Group A 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[035]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: HMS 

  Object number:
ANMS1418[036]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Naval 
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document titled: Group A 
Laboratory Catalogue

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: HMS 
CERBERUS and HMS 
ORPHEUS Catalogue of the 
Artifacts Collected by the 
University of Rhode Island 
1736-1976

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

document titled: Naval 
History and the Submerged 
Cultural Resources of 
Rhode Island

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Water: A New Field in 
Argentinean Archaeology

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Proyecto Arqueologico HMS 
SWIFT, Santa Cruz, 
Argentina

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

manuscript
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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manuscript

  Object number:
ANMS1418[041]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
manuscript

  Object number:
ANMS1418[042]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 
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manuscript
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

manuscript
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: The 
Mariner's Mirror

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
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cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
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YONGALA, CORINGA 
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CERBERUS, the 
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document titled: 
Explanation of the Terms 
Used in Ship Building

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Brass (Alloy)
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Blaise Ollivier (manuscript) 
1737

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
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PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
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HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
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Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Henry Mainwaring: The 
Seaman's Dictionary c 1623

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Smith, John: A Sea 
Grammar, 1627

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Knowles: An inquiry into 
the means which have 
been taken to preserve th 
British Navy 1821

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
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and armour, ship's pumps, 
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stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Common Nail Sizes with 
Round Wire Nails and Oval 
Wire Nails

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Observations of the 
Materials used in the 
Fastening of Ships

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Copper Sheathing
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Copper Sheathing
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: The 
Introduction of Copper 
Sheathing into the Royal 
Navy, 1779-1786

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: Bolts for 
Fastening Ship's Timbers, 
Collins Specification

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 



Page  of 982 1301

   

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Producing 
Compound Metals, Keir's 
Specification

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: The 
Bulletin of the Australian 
Institute for Maritime 
Archaeology

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: 
International Journal of 
Nautical Archaeology

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: N
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: The 
Bulletin of the Australian 
Institute for Maritime 
Archaeology

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: Coppered 
Bottoms for the Royal 
Navy: A Factor in the 
Maritime War of 1778-1783

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 



Page  of 988 1301

   

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Cross: On 
Coppering Ship's Bottoms

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Copper 
and other sheathing in the 
Royal Navy

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Treasures 
of Jamaican Heritage

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Stanbury, alan Wooley and 
Ron Coleman

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: 
Encyclopedia Britannica

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Journal of the B.M.H.S 
Barbados Dripstones

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
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PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
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waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: New 
Universal Dictionary of the 
Marine

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
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Subjects covered in the 
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survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Colonies, 
convicts and filtering 
stones: roads to solutions

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Copper 
Sheathing an Example of 
Technological diffusion in 
the English Merchant Fleet

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: The 
Construction and Fitting of 
the Sailing Man of War 
1650-1850
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 Medium: Ink on paper
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 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
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survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
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archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: The 
Arming and Fitting of 
English Ships of War 1600-
1815

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document depicting the 
hull design of a ship

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: ADM 95/95
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1420[001]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: List of H.
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ANMS1420[002]

 Title: Photocopy of 
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ANMS1420[003]
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document titled: List of H.
M. Ships Lost From All 
Causes Other Than By The 
Enemy From 1800 to 1891

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: The 
Centaur's Triangular 
Mainsail

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: The 
Honour of dutch seamen: 
Benjamin Franklin's theory 
of oil on Troubled Waters 
and its Epistemological 
Aftermath

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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on the Waters
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Explanation of the Terms 
Used in Seamnship

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Explanation of the 
Technical Terms Relating 
to Shipbuilding With Other 
Observations

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Glossary and Explanation 
of the Technical Terms in 
Naval Architecture, with 
Useful Observations

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Glossary or Explication of 
Terms Relating to 
Shipbuilding

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Maritime Dictionary: Or An 
Explanation of the Most 
Usual Sea-Terms, digested 
into Alphabetical Order

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Index Explaining the Terms 
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Mariner's Jewel
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Index Explaining the Terms 
Used in this Treatise

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Sea-Man's Vade Mecum
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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of Exploration Vocabulary
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

1775 Naval Terms and 
Slang

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Queensland Wrecks Ceres 1
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Photocopy of a 
manuscript relating to 
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ANMS1420[018]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Whaling 

  Object number:
ANMS1420[019]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: Centaur 
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manuscript relating to 
shipwrecks

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Whaling 
voyage from Sydney in the 
Pacific Ocean 1867

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Centaur 
Shiphead Januaty 5th 1772 
Memorandum

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1420[020]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: La 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[001]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The Great 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[002]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document containing a 
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document titled: La 
Misericordia

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The Great 
Barrier Reef

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document containing a 
chart

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1421[003]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document containing a 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[004]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document containing a 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[005]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Spanish Expedition to the 
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document containing a 
chart

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document containing a 
chart

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Spanish Expedition to the 
North of Australia

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1421[007]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Oceania

  Object number:
ANMS1421[008]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[009]

 Title: Document titled: 
Booby Island Geological 
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document titled: Oceania
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: The 
Beagle

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Booby Island Geological 
Notes

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1421[010]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[011]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Eight 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[012]

 Title: Booklet titled: The 
Wreck of the CHARLES 
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document titled: The 
Philippine Islands

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Eight 
Ordinary Meeting

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Wreck of the CHARLES 
EATON

 Date: 1983
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Booklet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1421[013]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: A Voyage 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[014]

 Title: Document titled: 
Queensland Wrecks Firefly 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[015]

 Title: Document titled: 
Queensland Wrecks 
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document titled: A Voyage 
to Torres Strait

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Queensland Wrecks Firefly 
1

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Queensland Wrecks 
Governor Ready 1

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Lightning, Melbourne 
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document titled: 
Importance of Frugality

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Lightning, Melbourne 
Argus, 13 Sept 1856

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Journal 
D'Un Vieux Marin

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Australian 
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 Title: Photocopy of 
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Chronology of European 
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document titled: Australian 
shipping Record, Among 
the Pearlers in Torres Strait

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Pearlers 
of North Australia, The 
Romantic Story of the 
Diving Fleets

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Chronology of European 
Visitors to Booby Island 
Prior to 1890

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
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 Title: Document titled: 
Project Proposal - Historic 
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Chronology of European 
Visitors to Booby Island 
1810-1890

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Cultural Survey of Booby 
Island

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Project Proposal - Historic 
Shipwrecks Program 1994-
1995 Regional Survey: 
Torres Strait (Stage I)

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1421[027]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 
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 Title: Photocopy of 
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document titled: 
Archaeology of Torres Strait

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Nautical Magazine

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: 
Australasian Shipping 
Record, Strange Doings at 
Cape York

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1421[029]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Passage 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[030]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[031]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Beug and 
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document titled: Passage 
from Port Jackson

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Barrier Reef, Near Raine 
Island

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Beug and 
the Sarup

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1421[032]

 Title: Photocopies of letters 
of correspondance

  Object number:
ANMS1421[034]

 Title: Document titled: 
Report on Brief Survey of 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[036]

 Title: Document titled: New 
Evidence of Early 
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of correspondance
 Date: 1990 - 1993

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Report on Brief Survey of 
Booby Island, Torres Strait 
(Undertaken in November, 
1985)

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Evidence of Early 
Indonesian and Papuan 
Maritime Contacts in the 
Western Torres Strait 
Region: A Preliminary 
Report

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1420[021]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: View of 

  Object number:
ANMS1420[022]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
document titled: India 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[037]

 Title: Document titled: 
Booby Island Artifacts
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document titled: View of 
the Island of Kawau - The 
Late Island of the Escaped 
Maories

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: India 
Directory or Directions for 
Sailing to and from the 
East Indies, China, New 
Holland, Cape of Good 
Hope, Brazil and the 
Interjacent Ports

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

 

Booby Island Artifacts
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1421[038]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Narrative 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[039]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[040]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The Outer 
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document titled: Narrative 
of a Voyage from 
Melbourne to the Gulf of 
Carpentaria

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: 
Discoveries in Australia 
with Accounts of the Coast 
and Rivers Explored and 
Surveyed During the 
Voyage of H.M.S. BEAGLE 
in the Years 1837-43

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

 

document titled: The Outer 
Passage to Torres Strait

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 



Page  of 1063 1301

   

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1421[041]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Passage 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[042]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1421[043]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 
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document titled: Passage 
from Port Jackson

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Endeavour Journal of 
Joseph Banks 1768-1771

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: The 
Navigation Between Manila 
and Sydney

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Nautical 
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 Title: Photocopy of 
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document titled: Nautical 
Magazine 1874

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Journals of Captain James 
Cook on His Voyages of 
Discovery

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: Gazeteer 
of Sydney Shipping

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Narrative 
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Narrative 
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document titled: Narrative 
of a survey of the Coasts of 
Australia Performed 
between the Years 1818 
and 1822

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

document titled: Narrative 
of the Surveying Voyage of 
H.M.S. FLY Commanded by 
Captain F. P. Blackwood, R.
N. in Torres Strait, New 
Guinea, and Other Islands 
of the Eastern Archipelago 
During the Years 1842-
1846

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

 

document titled: Booby 
Island Fern Cave Floor Plan 
Wall Painting Distribution

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Island's Historical and 
Archaeological Features

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Last Resort: The Chronicle 
of a Mariner's Refuge

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

- Boohistx
 Date: 2006

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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North About: The Early 
European Maritime history 
of Torres Strait

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Booby Island Lightstation 
Conservation Management 
Plan

 Date: 1994
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Queensland Heritage
 Date: 1967

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Booby 
Island the Post Office of 
Torres Strait

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Brisbane Courier for 
Wednesday, November 3, 
1869

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

from Bremer to the Board 
of Trade

 Date: 2000
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Specifications for a 24-Gun 
Ship

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: 
Contracted and Agreed

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Scurvy Boteler's Dialogues 
(1634)

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The Royal 
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document titled: The Royal 
Navy A History from the 
Earliest Times to the 
Present

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: Hollandia 
Compendium

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Admiralty 1775-1783
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Victualling the British Navy 
1793-1815

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

SWIFT: Scientific Research 
and Management of 
Underwater Cultural 
Heritage in Argentina

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Simple Experiment on 
Scurvy

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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7: The Age of Empire, 
continued

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Scurvy isn't Cool!
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

and Scurvy: 1747 to 1795
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Arbuthnot, John
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Scurvy
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Answer was a Lemon
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 



Page  of 1096 1301

   

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Captain Cook and the 
Scourge of Scurvy

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

You Cannot Cure
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Dietary Deficiency 
Diseases in the Period of 
Discovery

 Date: 2005
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Scurvy's Cure
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Samuel Purchas: Purchas 
His Pilgrimes, 1625

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Apothecary
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Problems of Medicine at 
Sea

 Date: 1974
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Booklet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Distillation and Purification 
of Water at Sea

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: A 
Distilling Machine of 1772

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Patent Specification for 
William White's Air Machine

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Notes Re Medicaments, etc
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Case 4: Naval Medicine: 
The Naval Surgeon

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 



Page  of 1108 1301

   

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Sea 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[033]

 Title: Document titled: 
Essence of Spruce - 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[034]

 Title: Email from Ron 
Coleman to Alison Mann
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document titled: Sea 
Surgeons. Health and 
England's Maritime 
Expansion: The West 
African TRade 1553-1660

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Essence of Spruce - 
Thomas Bridge Patent 
Specification 1772

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Coleman to Alison Mann
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 1112 1301

   

  Object number:
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Hygiene

  Object number:
ANMS1422[036]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[037]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Chapter 7 
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document titled: Hygiene
 Date: 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: 
Bibliography Manuscript 
Sources

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Chapter 7 
Victualling

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 1115 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1422[038]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Chapter II 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[045]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The Galley

  Object number:
ANMS1422[040]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Historical Maritime Society 
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document titled: Chapter II 
The War of American 
Independance 1774-1783

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: The Galley
 Date: 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Historical Maritime Society 
Nelson and His Navy - 
Maggots and Weevils

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1422[041]

 Title: Document titled: Salt 
Horse and Ship's Biscuit

  Object number:
ANMS1422[042]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Royal Navy Administrative 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[043]

 Title: Document titled: Life 
at Sea in the Royal Navy of 
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Horse and Ship's Biscuit
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Royal Navy Administrative 
Records

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

at Sea in the Royal Navy of 
the 18th Century

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1422[044]

 Title: Image depicting the 
HMS ROSE replica

  Object number:
ANMS1422[039]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Medicine 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[046]

 Title: Document titled: Sea 
water, Irving's discovery, 
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HMS ROSE replica
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Medicine 
and the Navy 1200-1900

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

water, Irving's discovery, 
petition

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1422[047]

 Title: Letter from Naville 
Agnew to the Director of 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[048]

 Title: Document titled: 
Method of Converting Salt-

  Object number:
ANMS1422[049]

 Title: Document titled: 
Wreck if the HEI Co. ship 
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Agnew to the Director of 
Goverment Chemical 
Laboratory

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Method of Converting Salt-
Water into fresh

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Wreck if the HEI Co. ship 
VANSITART 1789

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1422[050]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: A voyage 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[053]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Spanish Expedition to the 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[057]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Dutch-
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document titled: A voyage 
to

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Spanish Expedition to the 
North of Australia

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Dutch-
asiatic Shipping in the 17th 
and 18th Centuries

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1422[058]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
newspaper

  Object number:
ANMS1422[059]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
manuscript titled: Brodie 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[060]

 Title: Photocopy of a 
various newspapers 
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newspaper
 Date: 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

manuscript titled: Brodie 
Stone Accessories

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

various newspapers 
relating to HMS SIRIUS

 Date: 1990s
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 



Page  of 1132 1301

   

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1422[061]

 Title: Booklet titled: The 
Study of Praus in the 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[062]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Spanish Expedition to the 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[063]

 Title: Document titled: 
Some Observations of 
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Study of Praus in the 
Indonesian Archipelago

 Date: 1974
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Booklet
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Spanish Expedition to the 
North of Australia

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Some Observations of 
Coincidence

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1422[064]

 Title: Letter to Dick
 Date: 2007

  Object number:
ANMS1422[065]

 Title: Document titled: G of 
R Myth of Inland Sea 

  Object number:
ANMS1422[066]

 Title: Newspaper clipping 
titled: Dutch beat First 
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 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

R Myth of Inland Sea 
Weakening

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

titled: Dutch beat First 
Fleet, genes show

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Newspaper clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1422[067]

 Title: Photocopy of The 
Mackay Merury

  Object number:
ANMS1422[068]

 Title: Photocopy of a list of 
Dutch vessels

  Object number:
ANMS1423[001]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: 



Page  of 1140 1301

   

 

Mackay Merury
 Date: 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Dutch vessels
 Date: 1990s

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: 
Information relating to the 
marketing and industry of 
olive oil in the 15th-18th 
centuries

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[002]

 Title: Photocopy of letter 
from the Italian Consulate 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[004]

 Title: Letter from the 
Italian Consulate to Ron 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[005]

 Title: Photocopy of the 
translation of information 
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from the Italian Consulate 
to Ron Coleman

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Italian Consulate to Ron 
Coleman

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

translation of information 
on the marketing and 
industry of olive oil from 
the 17th and 18th century

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[006]

 Title: Photocopy of letter to 
Ron Coleman from the 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[007]

 Title: Document titled: 
Information relating to the 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[008]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled Vasai di 
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Ron Coleman from the 
Lucca Minister of 
Environment

 Date: 1992
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Information relating to the 
marketing and industry of 
olive oil in the 15th-18th 
centuries

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled Vasai di 
Montelupo Presentazione

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[009]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled Vasai di 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[010]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled Vasai di 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[011]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled Vasai di 
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document titled Vasai di 
Firenze Parte Prima

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled Vasai di 
Montelupo Parte Quarta

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled Vasai di 
Montelupo Parte Sesta

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[012]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled Vasai di 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[013]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled Vasai di 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[014]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled Boccale di 
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document titled Vasai di 
Montelupo Parte Settima

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled Vasai di 
Montelupo Ultima Parte

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled Boccale di 
Montelupo Datato 1435

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 



Page  of 1153 1301

   

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Blake to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Conghurst Farm
 Date: 2007

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Culpepers of Great Wigsell 
Salehurst, East Sussex

 Date: 2007
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Cotter to Ron Coleman
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Cotter to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Cotter to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Cotter to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Cotter to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Cotter to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Cotter to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Italian 
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document titled: Italian Oil 
Jars Stamps - More 
Examples

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: 
Investigating the Past

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Italian 
Earthenware Jars made in 
Montelupo in the 18th - 
19th Centuries

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[032]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Iberian 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[033]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Aspects of 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[040]

 Title: Letter from Ron 
Coleman to John Hurst
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document titled: Iberian 
wares

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Aspects of 
the Origins and 
Development of Colchester 
Castle

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Coleman to John Hurst
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[036]

 Title: Photocopy of 
catalogue of Italian oil jars 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[037]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[038]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The Great 
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catalogue of Italian oil jars 
from Colchester

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The 
Processes of Manufacture

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: The Great 
Storm Wrecks

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[039]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Post-

  Object number:
ANMS1423[041]

 Title: Letter from John 
Hurst to Ron Coleman

  Object number:
ANMS1423[042]

 Title: Letter from John 
Hurst to Ron Coleman
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document titled: Post-
Roman Pottery from 
Excavations in Colchester, 
1971-85

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Lettercard
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Lettercard
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[043]

 Title: Letter from John 
Hurst to Ron Coleman

  Object number:
ANMS1423[044]

 Title: Letter from John 
Hurst to Ron Coleman

  Object number:
ANMS1423[045]

 Title: Letter from John 
Hurst to Ron Coleman
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Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Lettercard
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Lettercard
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Lettercard
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
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Galleons, Dutch and 
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waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
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notes and 150 manila 
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provide a snapshot of one 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
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Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Lettercard
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
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ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Hurst to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 



Page  of 1183 1301

   

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
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the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
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waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Coleman to John Hurst
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Coleman to John Hurst
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Coleman to John Hurst
 Date: 2001

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
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the Pacific, Manila 
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waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
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archive of more than 150 
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provide a snapshot of one 
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waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
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indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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document titled: Neutron 
activaction analyses on 
ceramics produced in 
Seville, spain in the 16 - 
17th centuries

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

document titled: 
Archaeological Sciences 
1995

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Unglazed 
Montelupo Jars

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[061]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[062]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Spanish 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[063]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Made in 
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document titled: The 
Montelupo Ceramics from 
Sixteenth to Eighteenth 
Centuries Florence

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

document titled: Spanish 
Olive Oil Jar, 16th Century

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: Made in 
England

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[064]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: An Iberian 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[065]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document containing 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[066]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Olive 'Oyl' 
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document titled: An Iberian 
Storage Jar from Cople

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document containing 
information relating to the 
wreck of the Stirling Castle

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Olive 'Oyl' 
and the 18th Century 
Royal Navy

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[073]

 Title: Document titled: 
Oilmen, Colourmen, and 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[074]

 Title: Document titled: Part 
II. - An Analysis and 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[075]

 Title: Document untitled
 Date: 2001
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Oilmen, Colourmen, and 
Italian Warehouses

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

II. - An Analysis and 
Notional Typology of the 
18th Century European 
Earthenware Olive Oil Jars

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1423[076]

 Title: Document titled: Part 
I Oil Jars: Their Origins, 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[079]

 Title: Document titled: Jars, 
General distinguishing 

  Object number:
ANMS1423[080]

 Title: Photocopy of letter 
from Richard McLure to 
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I Oil Jars: Their Origins, 
Development and 
Occurrence on Royal Navy 
Ships and in British and 
British Colonial Contexts in 
the Eighteenth Century

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 

excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

General distinguishing 
features

 Date: 2001
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

from Richard McLure to 
John P Cotter

 Date: 1993
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 1202 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1426[001]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Spanish 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[002]

 Title: Document titled: 
Quarter jars, half jars, full 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[003]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: T Clarke's 
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document titled: Spanish 
Jars frequency by & country

 Date: 1992
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Quarter jars, half jars, full 
jars

 Date: 1992
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

document titled: T Clarke's 
oil jar with VP stamp

 Date: 1992
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[005]

 Title: Photocopy of jars' 
stamps

  Object number:
ANMS1426[006]

 Title: Photocopy of jars' 
stamps

  Object number:
ANMS1426[007]

 Title: Photocopy of jars' 
stamps
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stamps
 Date: 1992

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

stamps
 Date: 1992

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

stamps
 Date: 1992

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[008]

 Title: Photocopy of jars' 
stamps

  Object number:
ANMS1426[009]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Stamps 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[010]

 Title: Document titled: Isle 
Royale
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stamps
 Date: 1992

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Stamps 
with closely datable 
provenances

 Date: 1992
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Royale
 Date: 1992

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[012]

 Title: Email from 
pasqualez@tiscali.it

  Object number:
ANMS1426[013]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: DAACS 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[014]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Shops, 



Page  of 1212 1301

   

 

pasqualez@tiscali.it
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: DAACS 
Cataloging Manual: 
Ceramics

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

document titled: Shops, 
Artisans and Kilns

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[015]

 Title: Document titled: 
Tuscan Export Olive Oil 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[016]

 Title: Document titled: Mr 
Longland, agent at 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[018]

 Title: Document titled: The 
city of Coventry: Craft & 
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Tuscan Export Olive Oil 
Jars: A case study of a late 
eighteenth-century jar 
found in Barneed, 
Newfoundland

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

Longland, agent at 
Leghorn, to secretary 
Thuloe

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

city of Coventry: Craft & 
Industries

 Date: 2006
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[019]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: The 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[020]

 Title: Photocopy of the 
entry for oils in the 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[021]

 Title: Image depicting oil 
jars at the Uplistsikhe 
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document titled: The 
Statutes at Large, From the 
Fifth Year of King Henry V 
to the Twenty-Second Year 
of King Edw. IV Inclusive

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 

wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

 

entry for oils in the 
Ecyclopedia Britannica 
Volume XVI, 1958

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

jars at the Uplistsikhe 
Caves, Georgia

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[026]

 Title: Letter from Suzanne 
Findlen to Ron Coleman

  Object number:
ANMS1426[027]

 Title: Email from William 
Pittman

  Object number:
ANMS1426[028]

 Title: Brochure from The 
Mariners' Museum, 
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Findlen to Ron Coleman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Pittman
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Mariners' Museum, 
Newport Virginia

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Brochure
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[029]

 Title: Document titled: Fish 
into the wine: The New 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[030]

 Title: Email from Bly 
Straube

  Object number:
ANMS1426[031]

 Title: Photocopy of article 
titled: Iberian Olive Oil Jars 
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into the wine: The New 
Foundland

 Date: 2008
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Straube
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

titled: Iberian Olive Oil Jars 
at Brunswick Town and 
Other British colonial Sites: 
Three Models for 
Consideration

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[032]

 Title: Photocopy of article 
titled: Spanish Olive Jars 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[033]

 Title: Photocopy of article 
titled: Historic Shipwreck 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[034]

 Title: Photocopy of article 
titled: The Spanish Olive 
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titled: Spanish Olive Jars 
from Fermeuse Harbour, 
Newfoundland

 Date: 2002
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

titled: Historic Shipwreck 
Ceramics: A Preliminary 
Analysis of Olive Jar Data 
from the Wreck of the 
NUESTRA SENORA DE 
ATOCHA

 Date: 1975
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

 

titled: The Spanish Olive 
Jar An Introductory Study

 Date: 1975
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[035]

 Title: Photocopy of article 
titled: Common pottery 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[036]

 Title: Document titled: The 
so-called Spanish Jars of 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[037]

 Title: Document titled: The 
Kinsale jars
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titled: Common pottery 
recoverred from Spanish 
shipwrecks

 Date: 1975
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

so-called Spanish Jars of 
Jamaica and their Italian 
connection: A descriptive 
analysis

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Kinsale jars
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[038]

 Title: Document titled: The 
so-called Spanish Jars of 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[039]

 Title: Document titled: 
Some simple statistics for 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[040]

 Title: Document titled: 
Plaque and directly 
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so-called Spanish Jars of 
Jamaica and their Italian 
connection: A descriptive 
analysis

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 

led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 

 

Some simple statistics for 
Tuscan jars

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Plaque and directly 
impressed merchant's 
(initialled) stamps 
illustrated

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
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of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[041]

 Title: Email from Anthony 
Porter

  Object number:
ANMS1426[042]

 Title: Email from Anthony 
Porter

  Object number:
ANMS1426[043]

 Title: Email from Anthony 
Porter
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Porter
 Date: 2005

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Porter
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Porter
 Date: 2002

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[044]

 Title: Photocopy of the 
Jamaica Journal

  Object number:
ANMS1426[045]

 Title: Photocopy of map of 
Port Royal, Jamaica

  Object number:
ANMS1426[046]

 Title: Photocopy of 
different articles form 
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Jamaica Journal
 Date: 1975

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Port Royal, Jamaica
 Date: 1975

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

different articles form 
various publications

 Date: 1975
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

   



Page  of 1241 1301

   

  Object number:
ANMS1426[047]

 Title: Email from Anthony 
Porter

  Object number:
ANMS1426[048]

 Title: Email from Anthony 
Porter

  Object number:
ANMS1426[049]

 Title: Document titled: 
Some body measurements 
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Porter
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Porter
 Date: 2003

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Email
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Some body measurements 
of oil jars in Jamaica

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 



Page  of 1243 1301

   

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1426[050]

 Title: Photocopy of an 
image from the West India 

  Object number:
ANMS1426[051]

 Title: Photocopy of a letter 
from James W Lee

  Object number:
ANMS1427[025]

 Title: Comparative table 
titled: Plain Ascending 
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image from the West India 
Sportsman

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

from James W Lee
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

titled: Plain Ascending 
order C-A

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Bruce Jamaica
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Notes
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Mount Joy
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Spanish Jars
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Spanish Jars
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

data 6-30-92
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Europa - Europe
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Photocopy
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Initialled Stamps
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Identifying Features of a 
Standard Tuscan Oil Jar

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Figurative Stamps
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Lee's Oil Jars Owners 
(Jamaica)

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

Typical Rim Types
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Typical Body Forms
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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Half and Quarter Jars
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

oil jars' stamps
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Espionage in the late 18th 
century

 Date: 2004
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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References (to obtain)
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

SS GOVERNOR MUSGRAVE 
now a hulk in Sydney, 30 
August 1933

 Date: 1933
 Medium: Photograph

 Name: Photograph
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

Public Record Office
 Date: 2004

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: Document titled: 
Notes from PRO Nov 1987
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ANMS1433[001]

 Title: Bill of Health issued 
to Olaf Petterson from the 

  Object number:
ANMS1433[002]

 Title: Certificate of payment
 Date: 3 March 1911
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Notes from PRO Nov 1987
 Date: 1987

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

to Olaf Petterson from the 
BARQUE MAGIT

 Date: 1911
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Certificate
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

 Date: 3 March 1911
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Certificate
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1433[003]

 Title: Interim Grain 
Certificate

  Object number:
ANMS1433[004]

 Title: Interim Grain 
Certificate

  Object number:
ANMS1433[005]

 Title: List of names
 Date: 1911
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Certificate
 Date: 27 September 1911

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Certificate
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Certificate
 Date: 27 September 1911

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Certificate
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

 Date: 1911
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: List
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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 Title: MARGIT's log record
 Date: April 1911

  Object number:
ANMS1433[012]

 Title: Plan titled: 
Displacement Scale

  Object number:
ANMS1433[013]

 Title: MARGIT's logbook 
page
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 Date: April 1911
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Logbook record
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

Displacement Scale
 Date: 1911

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Plan
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

page
 Date: July 1911

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Logbook page
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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ANMS1435[001]

 Title: Letter addressed to 
Ron Coleman

  Object number:
ANMS1436[013]

 Title: Photocopy of 
document titled: Porcupine 

  Object number:
ANMS1436[014]

 Title: Document titled: 
PANDORA anchors
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Ron Coleman
 Date: 1998

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

document titled: Porcupine 
24 Guns

 Date: 1998
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

PANDORA anchors
 Date: 1998

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1437[001]

 Title: Three masted 
warship in a harbour

  Object number:
ANMS1437[004]

 Title: Regatta in Sydney 
Harbour

  Object number:
ANMS1437[006]

 Title: Riding the Dead Horse
 Date: 1877
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warship in a harbour
 Date: 1900-1920

 Medium: Photograph
 Name: Photograph
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

Harbour
 Date: c 1950

 Medium: Photographic 
print on paper.

 Name: Postcard
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

 Date: 1877
 Medium: Photographic 

image on paper
 Name: Photograph
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1437[008]

 Title: Photograph of sailing 
boat

  Object number:
ANMS1437[009]

 Title: Photograph of a page 
of text

  Object number:
ANMS1437[014]

 Title: Negative depicting a 
group of sculptures
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boat
 Date: c 1950

 Medium: Photograph
 Name: Photograph
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

of text
 Date: c 1950

 Medium: Photograph
 Name: Photograph
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

group of sculptures
 Date: c 1940

 Medium: Cellulose nitrate 
negative, black and white

 Name: Negative
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1437[015]

 Title: Lord Brassey's steam 
yacht SUNBEAM

  Object number:
ANMS1437[017]

 Title: Letter relating to a 
shipment for David Beatton 

  Object number:
ANMS1437[018]

 Title: Letter to Mr MacKay
 Date: 1846
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yacht SUNBEAM
 Date: 1938

 Medium: Black and white 
photographic print on 
paper.

 Name: Negative
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 

Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 

 

shipment for David Beatton 
on board the LADY EMMA

 Date: 15 May 1838
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

 Date: 1846
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
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out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1437[020]

 Title: Scenic Sydney
 Date: 1919

  Object number:
ANMS1437[026]

 Title: Letter from Nelson, A 
Mansley and John Williams

  Object number:
ANMS1441[001]

 Title: Document titled: 
PANDORA Log August 1790
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 Date: 1919
 Medium: Print on paper.

 Name: Postcards
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 

out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 

 

Mansley and John Williams
 Date: 2 October 1790

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Letter
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

PANDORA Log August 1790
 Date: c 1980

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Document
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs. The 
series of postcards are 
addressed to Lieut-colonel 
F. W. Annand. The 
poscards date stamp and 
the address location 
corrolate to the recorded 
residence Lieutenant-
colonel Frederick William 
Annand (1872 - 1958) who 
is the father of Douglas 
Shenton Annand, graphic 
designer and artist, who 
has work represented in 

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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designer and artist, who 
has work represented in 
the ANMM collection.
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  Object number:
ANMS1441[018]

 Title: Magazine clipping of 
a model of a ship's 

  Object number:
ANMS1441[019]

 Title: Magazine clipping of 
illustration by Lieutenant 

  Object number:
ANMS1441[020]

 Title: Magazine clipping of 
portrait of surgeon George 
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a model of a ship's 
firehearth

 Date: c 1980
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

illustration by Lieutenant 
George Tobin

 Date: c 1980
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

portrait of surgeon George 
Hamilton

 Date: c 1980
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1441[021]

 Title: Magazine clipping of 
portrait of Peter Heywood

  Object number:
ANMS1441[023]

 Title: Magazine clipping of 
officers in uniform

  Object number:
ANMS1441[024]

 Title: Magazine clipping of 
George Reynolds
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portrait of Peter Heywood
 Date: c 1980

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 

of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

officers in uniform
 Date: c 1980

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

George Reynolds
 Date: c 1980

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1441[025]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
depicting PANDORA's boats 

  Object number:
ANMS1441[026]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
depicting a woman's glove

  Object number:
ANMS1441[027]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
depicting PANDORA sinking
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depicting PANDORA's boats 
lashed together

 Date: c 1980
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

depicting a woman's glove
 Date: c 1980

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 

 

depicting PANDORA sinking
 Date: c 1980

 Medium: Ink on paper
 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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  Object number:
ANMS1441[028]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
depicting sillouette portrait 

  Object number:
ANMS1441[029]

 Title: Magazine clipping 
depicting the PANDORA 
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depicting sillouette portrait 
of George Raynolds

 Date: c 1980
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 

Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 

 

depicting the PANDORA 
sinking

 Date: c 1980
 Medium: Ink on paper

 Name: Clipping
 History: On Thursday 3 July 

2008 Ron Coleman the 
former Curator of Maritime 
History and Archaeology at 
the Queensland Museum in 
Brisbane and the former 
State Maritime 
Archaeologist for 
Queensland died. Besides 
being the first State 
appointed maritime 
archaeologist he was also 
instrumental in the 
establishment of the 
Maritime Archaeological 
Association of Queensland 
in July 1982. Ron Coleman 
was a very well known, 
well published and highly 
respected archaeologist 
who worked on and had a 
serious professional 
interest in early colonial 
maritime history, maritime 
archaeology, Pacific 
exploration and ship 
technology. He was 
especially noted for his 
work on Jean François de 
Galaup, comte de La 
Pérouse, HMAV BOUNTY, 
HMS PANDORA and the 
British Royal Navy. He 
oversaw several seasons' 
excavation work on the 
wreck site of HMS Pandora, 
led the first of two 
Australian expeditions to 
Vanikoro to exam the sites 
of La Pérouse and carried 
out extensive survey and 
excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
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excavation work on the 
Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.

 

Great Barrier Reef and in 
the Coral Sea. Ron 
Coleman left behind an 
archive of more than 150 
books, photographs, field 
notes and 150 manila 
document folders which 
provide a snapshot of one 
of the pioneers of maritime 
archaeology in Australia. 
Subjects covered in the 
archive include HMS 
PANDORA, the BOUNTY, 
BOUNTY Mutineers, Pitcairn 
Island, site excavation 
reports, Canadian built 
vessels lost in Australian 
waters, the wrecks of the 
SAPHIRE, WOODLARK, 
YONGALA, CORINGA 
PACKET, HMS SIRIUS, HMS 
FOWEY, the SWIFT, 
CERBERUS, the 
HOLLANDIA, Europeans in 
the Pacific, Manila 
Galleons, Dutch and 
Spanish ships in Australian 
waters, whalers in 
American waters, 
indigenous watercraft, 
anchors, chains, winches, 
cables, dripstones, arms 
and armour, ship's pumps, 
ballast, blocks and rigging, 
stores, olive jars and his 
survey work on Wreck and 
Saumerez Reefs.
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